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香港特別行政區政府知識產權署商標註冊處
Trade Marks Registry, Intellectual Property Department 
The Government of the Hong Kong Special Administrative Region

  

接納註冊 (全文本)

 

商標註冊處處長已根據《商標條例》(第 559 章)第 42 條，接納下列商標的註冊申請。現根據《商標條例》第 43 條

及《商標規則》(第 559 章附屬法例)第 15 條，公布申請的詳情。 

 

根據《商標條例》第 44 條及《商標規則》第 16 條，任何人擬就下列商標的註冊提出反對，須在本公告公布日期起計

的三個月內，採用表格第 T6 號提交反對通知。(例如，若果公布日期爲 2003 年 4 月 4 日，則該三個月的 後一日爲 

2003 年 7 月 3 日。)反對通知須載有反對理由的陳述及《商標規則》第 16(2)條所提述的事宜。反對人須在提交反對

通知的同時，將該通知的副本送交有關申請人。 

 

有關商標註冊處處長根據商標條例(第 43 章)第 13 條/商標條例(第 559 章)附表 5 第 10 條所接納的註冊申請，請到

http://www.gld.gov.hk/cgi-bin/gld/egazette/index.cgi?lang=c&agree=0 檢視電子憲報。  

ACCEPTANCE FOR REGISTRATION (FULL VERSION) 
 
The Registrar of Trade Marks has accepted the following trade marks for registration 
under section 42 of the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 559). Under section 43 of the Trade 
Marks Ordinance and rule 15 of the Trade Marks Rules (Cap. 559 sub. leg.), the particulars 
of the applications are published.  
 
Under section 44 of the Trade Marks Ordinance and rule 16 of the Trade Marks Rules, any 
person who wishes to oppose the registration of any of these marks shall, within the 3-
month period beginning on the date of this publication, file a notice of opposition on 
Form T6. (For example, if the publication date is 4 April 2003, the last day of the 3-
month period is 3 July 2003.) The notice of opposition shall include a statement of the 
grounds of opposition and the matters referred to in rule 16(2).  The opponent shall, at 
the same time as he files the notice of opposition, send a copy of it to the applicant 
of the application in question.   

For applications for registration accepted by the Registrar of Trade Marks under section 
13 of the Trade Marks Ordinance (Cap. 43)/section 10 of Schedule 5 to the Trade Marks 
Ordinance (Cap. 559), please view e-gazette at http://www.gld.gov.hk/cgi-
bin/gld/egazette/index.cgi?lang=c&agree=0.

 

類別 Class 16

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304537981AB

http://www.gld.gov.hk/cgi-bin/gld/egazette/index.cgi?lang=c&agree=0
http://www.gld.gov.hk/cgi-bin/gld/egazette/index.cgi?lang=c&agree=0
http://www.gld.gov.hk/cgi-bin/gld/egazette/index.cgi?lang=c&agree=0
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

A

B

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

YES 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

VICTORIA EDUCATIONAL ORGANISATION LIMITED (維

多利亞教育機構有限公司)
G/F., Ko Fung Court, Tower 1,
No.1 Fok Yum Road, Harbour Heights,
HONG KONG

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

Hogan Lovells
11th Floor, One Pacific Place,
88 Queensway,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16,25,28,35,41

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 16: 
Paper and cardboard; printed matter; 
bookbinding material; photographs; stationery 
and office requisites, except furniture; 
adhesives for stationery or household 
purposes; artists' and drawing materials; 
paintbrushes; instructional and teaching 
materials; plastic sheets, films and bags for 
wrapping and packaging; printers' type, 
printing blocks; advertisement boards of paper 
or cardboard; advertising and promotional 
materials; alphabetic letter as stencils for 
learning purposes; anniversary books; 
architects' models; bags of paper or plastics, 
for packaging; books; boxes of cardboard or 
paper; brochures; calendars; card stands; 
cardboard cards; cards for use in connection 
with member reward schemes, incentive schemes, 
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promotional schemes and customer loyalty 
schemes [other than encoded or magnetic]; 
paper cards; catalogues; charts; children 
storybooks; Children's books incorporating an 
audio component; children's books; circulars; 
coasters of paper; comic books; decals; 
diaries; display banners of paper or 
cardboard; display cards; drawing materials; 
educational activities books; educational 
books; educational materials [other than 
apparatus] for use in teaching; educational 
materials [printed] for the teaching of 
languages; educational materials in written 
form; educational printed publications; 
educational textbooks; educational texts; 
envelopes; exercise books; flashcards 
[teaching materials]; folders [stationery]; 
gift cards; gift token cards; gift vouchers; 
greeting cards; guides [instructional books]; 
handbooks (manuals); holders for cards; 
identification cards [other than encoded or 
magnetic]; instructional books; instructional 
guides; instructional leaflets; instructional 
manuals; journals; leaflets; magazine 
advertisements; magazine supplements to 
newspapers; magazines (periodicals); manuals 
for educational purposes; manuals; material 
for packaging; membership cards; membership 
certificates; musical greeting cards; name 
cards; newsletters; notebooks; notepads; 
notice cards; number symbols as stencils for 
learning purposes; pamphlets; paper products; 
paper sheets; pens; periodicals; photo frames; 
photographs; pictures; place cards; plans; 
posters; printed educational materials; 
printed instructional leaflets; printed 
instructional materials; printed plastic cards 
(other than magnetic or encoded); printed 
publications; printed teaching materials; 
publications; reference books; reports; song 
books; stationery; stickers; sticky note pads; 
table mats of paper; wrapping paper; writing 
instruments; writing materials; party 
decorations and novelty party items, including 
streamers; parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods; all in relation to the 
provision of pre-school educational services 
or kindergarten school services.
Class 25: 
Clothing, footwear, headgear; anoraks; aprons 
[clothing]; babies' diapers of textile; 
bandanas [neckerchiefs]; belts for clothing; 
boots for sports; camisoles; caps; clothes for 
sports; coats; collar protectors [for wear]; 
ear muffs [clothing]; garters; gloves and 
mittens [clothing]; golf shoes; gymnastic 
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shoes; hats; hoods; jackets; jerseys; 
knitwear; masquerade costumes; mufflers; 
neckties; nightcaps; nightwear; pants; parkas; 
sandals; scarves [scarfs]; school uniforms; 
shawls; shirts; shoes and boots; skirts; 
slippers; sock suspenders; socks and 
stockings; suspenders [braces]; sweaters; 
swimming caps [bathing caps]; swimwear 
[bathing suits]; trousers; T-shirts; underwear 
[underclothing]; vests; waistbands; 
wristbands; parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods; all in relation to the 
provision of pre-school educational services 
or kindergarten school services.
Class 28: 
Games, toys and playthings; video game 
apparatus; gymnastic and sporting articles; 
decorations for Christmas trees; action 
figures; children's activity sets; balloons 
(toys); balls; beach toys; billiard equipment; 
board games; card games; checkers [checker 
sets]; chess games; collectable card games; 
collectible dolls; computer games apparatus 
and fittings therefor; craft and model kits; 
dice cups; dice; die-cast vehicles and models; 
doll clothing and doll accessories; dolls; 
dominoes; dress-up accessories for toys; 
dress-up masks; educational playthings for use 
in teaching; educational playthings; 
educational toys; electronic arcade games; 
electronic educational games machines for 
children; electronic educational games; 
electronic educational teaching games for 
children; electronic educational teaching 
games; electronic toys and games; flying 
discs; game machines and apparatus; gaming 
devices for use with consoles; handheld 
electronic and computer games; inflatable 
figure toys; inflatable swimming pools; 
inflatables, including arm bands, baby floats, 
beach balls and swim rings; kites; marbles; 
musical toys; non-board games; party 
decorations and novelty party items, including 
poppers, favours, hats and party games; party 
novelties in the form of dress-up costumes, 
toy make-up and accessories; pinball game 
machines; playing cards and trading cards; 
plush toys; puppets and finger toys; puzzles; 
radio-controlled toys; ride-on toys; role-play 
toys; roller skates; skateboards; snowboards; 
soft toys; spinning toys; sports bags (shaped 
to contain specific apparatus used in playing 
sports); sports equipment; tabletop games; 
tactile educational games [playthings]; 
tactile educational toys [playthings]; toy 
audio and video machines with sing along 
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devices; toy bicycles and bicycle accessories; 
toy cameras; toy camping equipment; toy 
cosmetics; toy diaries; toy dolls; toy 
figurines; toy houses, furniture and 
kitchenware; toy musical instruments, 
microphones, microphone stands and speakers; 
toy password journals; toy science kits; toy 
scooters; toy vanity cases, gloves, hats and 
jewellery; toy walkie-talkies; toys adapted 
for educational purposes; toys and toy 
accessories for outdoor sports and games 
included in this class; video game apparatus 
and fittings therefor; video game apparatus; 
water slides; parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods; all in relation to the 
provision of pre-school educational services 
or kindergarten school services.
Class 35: 
Organizing and conducting trade shows and 
product shows; information, advisory and 
consultancy services relating to the aforesaid 
services; all in relation to the provision of 
pre-school educational services or 
kindergarten school services.
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; 
entertainment; sporting and cultural 
activities; academy education services; 
amusement centre services; amusement park 
services; arrangement of entertainment 
activities; arrangement of entertainment and 
cultural events; arrangement of recreation 
activities; arrangement of sporting 
activities; arranging and conducting 
conferences and conventions; arranging and 
conducting exhibitions, conventions, 
conferences, congresses, seminars, training 
workshops, training courses, cultural or 
sports competitions, shows for cultural, 
educational or entertainment purposes; 
arranging and conducting instructional 
courses; arranging and conducting of 
workshops; arranging events for education or 
entertainment purposes; arranging professional 
workshop and training courses; arranging, 
conducting and organizing cultural and 
sporting activities; audio production and 
recording; audio recording services for 
entertainment and educational events; book 
rental; booking of tickets for entertainment 
activities; booking services for sports, 
entertainment, cultural and educational 
events; charitable services, namely academic 
mentoring, education or training; club 
services [entertainment or education]; club 
services relating to entertainment, education 
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or cultural activities; clubs party planning 
for entertainment purposes; conducting 
classes, seminars, and workshops for 
educational purposes; conducting learning 
courses; consultancy services relating to the 
designing of training courses; demonstration 
for instructional purposes; design of 
educational courses, examinations and 
qualifications; designing of learning 
programmes for language studying; direction or 
presentation of plays for educational and 
entertainment purposes; distance learning 
education services; electronic publishing 
services for others; entertainment and 
educational services, namely, providing motion 
picture films, movies, videos, music videos, 
animation, musical recordings, radio 
programming and multimedia content in the 
fields of entertainment and education; 
entertainment and recreation information; 
entertainment services, including cinemas, 
theatres; health club services [health and 
fitness training]; hiring of sports 
equipments; indoor and outdoor recreation 
centre and playground services; information on 
sporting and cultural activities; 
instructional services relating to sporting 
activities; interactive and distance learning 
or training courses and sessions provided on-
line via a telecommunications link or computer 
network or provided by other means; leisure 
centre services; library services; magazine 
publishing; non-financial sponsorship of 
sporting competition and entertainment and of 
cultural events; on-line library services, 
namely, providing electronic library services 
which feature newspapers, magazines, 
photographs and pictures via an on-line 
computer network; online publication (non-
downloadable); on-line ticket reservation 
services for sports, entertainment, cultural 
and educational events; organization of 
entertainment services including art 
exhibitions, sport, music, cultural and 
recreational events and competitions; 
organization and arranging of musical events 
and other cultural and artistic events; 
organization of competition; organization of 
exhibitions for cultural or educational 
purposes; organization of shows; organizing 
and conducting exhibitions, educational shows 
and cultural shows; organizing and conducting 
of sports and cultural activities; provision 
of entertainment, sporting and cultural 
services for charitable fundraising events; 
organizing cultural and arts events; 
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organizing exhibitions for sporting, cultural 
and educational activities; organizing of art 
exhibitions; organizing of sporting, 
recreational, cultural and educational 
activities; planning and arranging of showing 
movies, shows and musical performance; 
presentation of live performances; 
presentation of works of visual art or 
literature to the public for cultural or 
educational purposes; production and provision 
of entertainment news and entertainment 
information via communication and computer 
networks; production of cinefilms and 
television programmes; providing club 
recreation facilities; providing electronic 
publications through telecommunication or 
computer networks [not downloadable]; 
providing facilities for recreation 
activities; providing information, namely, 
ratings, reviews and recommendations of users 
on events and activities in the field of 
entertainment and education via the internet, 
electronic communications networks, computer 
networks and wireless communications networks; 
providing learning courses; providing on-line 
electronic publications, not downloadable; 
providing sports facilities; providing theatre 
and cinema facilities; provision of amusement 
and entertainment facilities; provision of 
distance learning courses; provision of 
education, recreation, instruction, tuition 
and training both interactive and non-
interactive; provision of entertainment, 
cultural or sporting event activities and 
booking or reservation services of 
entertainment, cultural or sporting event 
activities provided in relation to a loyalty 
program or incentive scheme; provision of 
facilities for organizing educational 
workshops, classes, seminars and training 
programmes; provision of on-site learning 
programmes; provision of recreation 
facilities; publication and issuing a printed 
matter on-line from a computer databases or 
the Internet; publication of book, magazines 
and printed matters, movie reviews; 
publication of electronic books and journals 
on-line; publication of instructional 
literature; publishing of instructional books; 
recreation information; rental of artwork; 
rental of educational and instructional 
materials; rental of image-recorded magnetic 
tapes; rental of instructional materials; 
rental of movie projectors and their 
accessories; rental of musical instruments; 
rental of pre-recorded video tapes, video 
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disks and movie films; rental of records or 
sound-recorded magnetic tapes; rental of sound 
recordings, films, film projectors, 
videotapes, video cassette recorders, radios 
and television sets and accessories therefor; 
show production services; theatre production 
services and ticketing agency services; ticket 
reservation services [entertainment]; 
ticketing services for sports, entertainment, 
cultural and educational events; tuition in 
sports and in physical fitness; workshops for 
recreational purposes; providing information 
in the field of education, entertainment, 
sporting and culture activities through a 
website; entertainment and educational 
services, namely, providing a website that 
displays various requests, reviews, 
recommendations, rankings, trackings, votes, 
and information relating to uncreated, 
unreleased, new, special, popular, and rare 
products, services, and events in the fields 
of education, entertainment, sporting and 
culture activities; provision of on-line 
publications of non-downloadable news or 
reports on politics, community, business, 
banking, finance, education, entertainment, 
sporting and culture activities; information, 
advisory and consultancy services relating to 
the aforesaid services; all in relation to the 
provision of pre-school educational services 
or kindergarten school services.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, No. 304529791, 304529782, 
304529773, 304102127, 304102118, 304102109 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-05-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304669679AB

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

A

B

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

YES 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

VICTORIA EDUCATIONAL ORGANISATION LIMITED (維

多利亞教育機構有限公司)
G/F., Ko Fung Court, Tower 1,
No.1 Fok Yum Road, Harbour Heights,
HONG KONG

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

Hogan Lovells
11th Floor, One Pacific Place,
88 Queensway,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16,25,28,35,41

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 16: 
Paper and cardboard; printed matter; 
bookbinding material; photographs; stationery 
and office requisites, except furniture; 
adhesives for stationery or household 
purposes; artists' and drawing materials; 
paintbrushes; instructional and teaching 
materials; plastic sheets, films and bags for 
wrapping and packaging; printers' type, 
printing blocks; advertisement boards of paper 
or cardboard; advertising and promotional 
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materials; alphabetic letter as stencils for 
learning purposes; anniversary books; 
architects' models; bags of paper or plastics, 
for packaging; books; boxes of cardboard or 
paper; brochures; calendars; card stands; 
cardboard cards; cards for use in connection 
with member reward schemes, incentive schemes, 
promotional schemes and customer loyalty 
schemes [other than encoded or magnetic]; 
paper cards; catalogues; charts; children 
storybooks; Children's books incorporating an 
audio component; children's books; circulars; 
coasters of paper; comic books; decals; 
diaries; display banners of paper or 
cardboard; display cards; drawing materials; 
educational activities books; educational 
books; educational materials [other than 
apparatus] for use in teaching; educational 
materials [printed] for the teaching of 
languages; educational materials in written 
form; educational printed publications; 
educational textbooks; educational texts; 
envelopes; exercise books; flashcards 
[teaching materials]; folders [stationery]; 
gift cards; gift token cards; gift vouchers; 
greeting cards; guides [instructional books]; 
handbooks (manuals); holders for cards; 
identification cards [other than encoded or 
magnetic]; instructional books; instructional 
guides; instructional leaflets; instructional 
manuals; journals; leaflets; magazine 
advertisements; magazine supplements to 
newspapers; magazines (periodicals); manuals 
for educational purposes; manuals; material 
for packaging; membership cards; membership 
certificates; musical greeting cards; name 
cards; newsletters; notebooks; notepads; 
notice cards; number symbols as stencils for 
learning purposes; pamphlets; paper products; 
paper sheets; pens; periodicals; photo frames; 
photographs; pictures; place cards; plans; 
posters; printed educational materials; 
printed instructional leaflets; printed 
instructional materials; printed plastic cards 
(other than magnetic or encoded); printed 
publications; printed teaching materials; 
publications; reference books; reports; song 
books; stationery; stickers; sticky note pads; 
table mats of paper; wrapping paper; writing 
instruments; writing materials; party 
decorations and novelty party items, including 
streamers; parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods; all in relation to the 
provision of pre-school educational services 
or kindergarten school services.
Class 25: 
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Clothing, footwear, headgear; anoraks; aprons 
[clothing]; babies' diapers of textile; 
bandanas [neckerchiefs]; belts for clothing; 
boots for sports; camisoles; caps; clothes for 
sports; coats; collar protectors [for wear]; 
ear muffs [clothing]; garters; gloves and 
mittens [clothing]; golf shoes; gymnastic 
shoes; hats; hoods; jackets; jerseys; 
knitwear; masquerade costumes; mufflers; 
neckties; nightcaps; nightwear; pants; parkas; 
sandals; scarves [scarfs]; school uniforms; 
shawls; shirts; shoes and boots; skirts; 
slippers; sock suspenders; socks and 
stockings; suspenders [braces]; sweaters; 
swimming caps [bathing caps]; swimwear 
[bathing suits]; trousers; T-shirts; underwear 
[underclothing]; vests; waistbands; 
wristbands; parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods; all in relation to the 
provision of pre-school educational services 
or kindergarten school services.
Class 28: 
Games, toys and playthings; video game 
apparatus; gymnastic and sporting articles; 
decorations for Christmas trees; action 
figures; children's activity sets; balloons 
(toys); balls; beach toys; billiard equipment; 
board games; card games; checkers [checker 
sets]; chess games; collectable card games; 
collectible dolls; computer games apparatus 
and fittings therefor; craft and model kits; 
dice cups; dice; die-cast vehicles and models; 
doll clothing and doll accessories; dolls; 
dominoes; dress-up accessories for toys; 
dress-up masks; educational playthings for use 
in teaching; educational playthings; 
educational toys; electronic arcade games; 
electronic educational games machines for 
children; electronic educational games; 
electronic educational teaching games for 
children; electronic educational teaching 
games; electronic toys and games; flying 
discs; game machines and apparatus; gaming 
devices for use with consoles; handheld 
electronic and computer games; inflatable 
figure toys; inflatable swimming pools; 
inflatables, including arm bands, baby floats, 
beach balls and swim rings; kites; marbles; 
musical toys; non-board games; party 
decorations and novelty party items, including 
poppers, favours, hats and party games; party 
novelties in the form of dress-up costumes, 
toy make-up and accessories; pinball game 
machines; playing cards and trading cards; 
plush toys; puppets and finger toys; puzzles; 
radio-controlled toys; ride-on toys; role-play 



 
                     

Class 16-20 12/163

 公報編號 Journal No.: 2019/152 公布日期 Publication Date:13-12-2019

分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version)

toys; roller skates; skateboards; snowboards; 
soft toys; spinning toys; sports bags (shaped 
to contain specific apparatus used in playing 
sports); sports equipment; tabletop games; 
tactile educational games [playthings]; 
tactile educational toys [playthings]; toy 
audio and video machines with sing along 
devices; toy bicycles and bicycle accessories; 
toy cameras; toy camping equipment; toy 
cosmetics; toy diaries; toy dolls; toy 
figurines; toy houses, furniture and 
kitchenware; toy musical instruments, 
microphones, microphone stands and speakers; 
toy password journals; toy science kits; toy 
scooters; toy vanity cases, gloves, hats and 
jewellery; toy walkie-talkies; toys adapted 
for educational purposes; toys and toy 
accessories for outdoor sports and games 
included in this class; video game apparatus 
and fittings therefor; video game apparatus; 
water slides; parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods; all in relation to the 
provision of pre-school educational services 
or kindergarten school services.
Class 35: 
Organizing and conducting trade shows and 
product shows; information, advisory and 
consultancy services relating to the aforesaid 
services; all in relation to the provision of 
pre-school educational services or 
kindergarten school services.
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; 
entertainment; sporting and cultural 
activities; academy education services; 
amusement centre services; amusement park 
services; arrangement of entertainment 
activities; arrangement of entertainment and 
cultural events; arrangement of recreation 
activities; arrangement of sporting 
activities; arranging and conducting 
conferences and conventions; arranging and 
conducting exhibitions, conventions, 
conferences, congresses, seminars, training 
workshops, training courses, cultural or 
sports competitions, shows for cultural, 
educational or entertainment purposes; 
arranging and conducting instructional 
courses; arranging and conducting of 
workshops; arranging events for education or 
entertainment purposes; arranging professional 
workshop and training courses; arranging, 
conducting and organizing cultural and 
sporting activities; audio production and 
recording; audio recording services for 
entertainment and educational events; book 
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rental; booking of tickets for entertainment 
activities; booking services for sports, 
entertainment, cultural and educational 
events; charitable services, namely academic 
mentoring, education or training; club 
services [entertainment or education]; club 
services relating to entertainment, education 
or cultural activities; clubs party planning 
for entertainment purposes; conducting 
classes, seminars, and workshops for 
educational purposes; conducting learning 
courses; consultancy services relating to the 
designing of training courses; demonstration 
for instructional purposes; design of 
educational courses, examinations and 
qualifications; designing of learning 
programmes for language studying; direction or 
presentation of plays for educational and 
entertainment purposes; distance learning 
education services; electronic publishing 
services for others; entertainment and 
educational services, namely, providing motion 
picture films, movies, videos, music videos, 
animation, musical recordings, radio 
programming and multimedia content in the 
fields of entertainment and education; 
entertainment and recreation information; 
entertainment services, including cinemas, 
theatres; health club services [health and 
fitness training]; hiring of sports 
equipments; indoor and outdoor recreation 
centre and playground services; information on 
sporting and cultural activities; 
instructional services relating to sporting 
activities; interactive and distance learning 
or training courses and sessions provided on-
line via a telecommunications link or computer 
network or provided by other means; leisure 
centre services; library services; magazine 
publishing; non-financial sponsorship of 
sporting competition and entertainment and of 
cultural events; on-line library services, 
namely, providing electronic library services 
which feature newspapers, magazines, 
photographs and pictures via an on-line 
computer network; online publication (non-
downloadable); on-line ticket reservation 
services for sports, entertainment, cultural 
and educational events; organization of 
entertainment services including art 
exhibitions, sport, music, cultural and 
recreational events and competitions; 
organization and arranging of musical events 
and other cultural and artistic events; 
organization of competition; organization of 
exhibitions for cultural or educational 
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purposes; organization of shows; organizing 
and conducting exhibitions, educational shows 
and cultural shows; organizing and conducting 
of sports and cultural activities; provision 
of entertainment, sporting and cultural 
services for charitable fundraising events; 
organizing cultural and arts events; 
organizing exhibitions for sporting, cultural 
and educational activities; organizing of art 
exhibitions; organizing of sporting, 
recreational, cultural and educational 
activities; planning and arranging of showing 
movies, shows and musical performance; 
presentation of live performances; 
presentation of works of visual art or 
literature to the public for cultural or 
educational purposes; production and provision 
of entertainment news and entertainment 
information via communication and computer 
networks; production of cinefilms and 
television programmes; providing club 
recreation facilities; providing electronic 
publications through telecommunication or 
computer networks [not downloadable]; 
providing facilities for recreation 
activities; providing information, namely, 
ratings, reviews and recommendations of users 
on events and activities in the field of 
entertainment and education via the internet, 
electronic communications networks, computer 
networks and wireless communications networks; 
providing learning courses; providing on-line 
electronic publications, not downloadable; 
providing sports facilities; providing theatre 
and cinema facilities; provision of amusement 
and entertainment facilities; provision of 
distance learning courses; provision of 
education, recreation, instruction, tuition 
and training both interactive and non-
interactive; provision of entertainment, 
cultural or sporting event activities and 
booking or reservation services of 
entertainment, cultural or sporting event 
activities provided in relation to a loyalty 
program or incentive scheme; provision of 
facilities for organizing educational 
workshops, classes, seminars and training 
programmes; provision of on-site learning 
programmes; provision of recreation 
facilities; publication and issuing a printed 
matter on-line from a computer databases or 
the Internet; publication of book, magazines 
and printed matters, movie reviews; 
publication of electronic books and journals 
on-line; publication of instructional 
literature; publishing of instructional books; 
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recreation information; rental of artwork; 
rental of educational and instructional 
materials; rental of image-recorded magnetic 
tapes; rental of instructional materials; 
rental of movie projectors and their 
accessories; rental of musical instruments; 
rental of pre-recorded video tapes, video 
disks and movie films; rental of records or 
sound-recorded magnetic tapes; rental of sound 
recordings, films, film projectors, 
videotapes, video cassette recorders, radios 
and television sets and accessories therefor; 
show production services; theatre production 
services and ticketing agency services; ticket 
reservation services [entertainment]; 
ticketing services for sports, entertainment, 
cultural and educational events; tuition in 
sports and in physical fitness; workshops for 
recreational purposes; providing information 
in the field of education, entertainment, 
sporting and culture activities through a 
website; entertainment and educational 
services, namely, providing a website that 
displays various requests, reviews, 
recommendations, rankings, trackings, votes, 
and information relating to uncreated, 
unreleased, new, special, popular, and rare 
products, services, and events in the fields 
of education, entertainment, sporting and 
culture activities; provision of on-line 
publications of non-downloadable news or 
reports on politics, community, business, 
banking, finance, education, entertainment, 
sporting and culture activities; information, 
advisory and consultancy services relating to 
the aforesaid services; all in relation to the 
provision of pre-school educational services 
or kindergarten school services.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, No. 304529773, 304529791, 
304529782, 304102127, 304102118, 304102109 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-09-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A
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[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304753431

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

YES 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour red as an 
element of mark "A" in the series.

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Media2U Company Limited
16th Floor, Block A, Ming Pao Industrial 
Centre, 18 Ka Yip Street, Chai Wan, Hong Kong

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

P C WOO & CO
ROOM 1225, 12/F., PRINCE'S BUILDING, 10 CHATER 
ROAD, CENTRAL, HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9,16,35,41

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 16:
printed matters, magazines, magazines 
supplements, newsletters, pamphlets, 
brochures, exhibition programs, reports, books 
and directories; paper, cardboard and goods 
made from these materials; bookbinding 
material; photographs; stationery; adhesives 
for stationery or household purposes; 
packaging materials; artists' materials, 
instructional and teaching material, printers' 
type and printing blocks, all included in 
Class 16.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 
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 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-11-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304819825

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

K11 Group Limited
10th Floor, Inter-Continental Plaza,
94 Granville Road, Tsim Sha Tsui, Kowloon,
HONG KONG

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

CHAN, TANG & KWOK
Rooms 2503-04, 25/F., Shanghai Industrial 
Investment Building,
48-62 Hennessy Road, Wanchai,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

2,14,16,18,25,26,35,36,41,43

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 16:
Paper and cardboard; printed matter; 
bookbinding material; photographs; stationery 
and office requisites, except furniture; 
adhesives for stationery or household 
purposes; artists' and drawing materials; 
paintbrushes; instructional and teaching 
materials; plastic sheets, films and bags for 
wrapping and packaging; printers' type, 
printing blocks; activity kits consisting of 
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adhesive stickers and pre-inked stamps; 
address books; adhesive corners for 
photographs; adhesive stickers; adhesive-
backed photographs; adhesives for stationery 
or household purposes; art books; art 
exhibition catalogs; art materials (other than 
paints); art paper; art pictures; art prints; 
arts, crafts and modelling equipment; binders 
(stationery); bookmarks; books; calendars; 
catalogues; chalk; children's activity books; 
children's art easel with a desk feature; 
children's paint-boxes; children's painting 
sets; children's storybooks; coasters made of 
paper; coasters; coloring books; comic books; 
computer graphic art books; craft kits for 
painting; crayons; decals and transfers 
(decalcomanias); decoration and art materials 
and media; decoration and art materials of 
paper; diaries; drawing rulers; envelopes 
(stationery); erasers; fine art paper; fine 
art prints; folders; gift bags; graphic art 
prints; graphic art reproductions; graphic 
fine art prints; graphic novels; greeting 
cards; heat applied appliqués made of paper; 
highlighter pens; lithographic works of art; 
lunch bags of paper or plastic; magazines; 
marker pens; memo pads; modeling materials and 
compounds for use by children; newspapers; 
notebooks; packaging bags of paper and 
plastic; packaging boxes of cardboard; pads; 
paint brushes; pamphlets; paper and plastic 
materials for packaging; paper cake 
decorations; paper clips; paper for printing 
photographs; paper party decorations; paper 
party supplies, namely paper napkins, paper 
placemats, paper gift wrap and paper gift 
wrapping ribbons, paper table cloths and paper 
party bags; paper pennants; paper staplers; 
passport cases; pencil cases; pencil 
sharpeners; pencils; pens; periodicals; 
photograph albums; photographic or art mounts 
of paper or cardboard; photographic or art 
mounts; placemats; plastic materials for 
packaging (not included in other classes); 
post cards; poster books; posters; printed art 
reproductions; printed invitation cards; 
printed publications containing crossword 
puzzles; printed publications; rubber stamps 
(other than hand tools or parts of machines) 
and stamp pads; scrapbook albums; sketchbook 
albums; slate boards for writing; staple 
removers; stencils; sticker albums; stickers 
(stationery); table napkins of paper; tops for 
pencils; towels of paper; trading cards 
(printed matter); typewriters; works of art 
made of paper; writing instruments; writing 
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paper; writing pens; trading cards and 
collectors cards featuring comic book, comic 
strip, cartoon and action characters; children 
storybooks; Children's books incorporating an 
audio component; children's books; educational 
printed publications; educational textbooks; 
educational texts; envelopes; exercise books; 
flashcards [teaching materials]; cartoon 
publications for children; publications for 
children; parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, No. 302012363, 303879631, 
301285209 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-01-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304819834

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

K11 Group Limited
10th Floor, Inter-Continental Plaza,
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94 Granville Road, Tsim Sha Tsui, Kowloon,
HONG KONG

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

CHAN, TANG & KWOK
Rooms 2503-04, 25/F., Shanghai Industrial 
Investment Building,
48-62 Hennessy Road, Wanchai,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

2,14,16,18,25,26,35,36,41,43

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 16:
Paper and cardboard; printed matter; 
bookbinding material; photographs; stationery 
and office requisites, except furniture; 
adhesives for stationery or household 
purposes; artists' and drawing materials; 
paintbrushes; instructional and teaching 
materials; plastic sheets, films and bags for 
wrapping and packaging; printers' type, 
printing blocks; activity kits consisting of 
adhesive stickers and pre-inked stamps; 
address books; adhesive corners for 
photographs; adhesive stickers; adhesive-
backed photographs; adhesives for stationery 
or household purposes; art books; art 
exhibition catalogs; art materials (other than 
paints); art paper; art pictures; art prints; 
arts, crafts and modelling equipment; binders 
(stationery); bookmarks; books; calendars; 
catalogues; chalk; children's activity books; 
children's art easel with a desk feature; 
children's paint-boxes; children's painting 
sets; children's storybooks; coasters made of 
paper; coasters; coloring books; comic books; 
computer graphic art books; craft kits for 
painting; crayons; decals and transfers 
(decalcomanias); decoration and art materials 
and media; decoration and art materials of 
paper; diaries; drawing rulers; envelopes 
(stationery); erasers; fine art paper; fine 
art prints; folders; gift bags; graphic art 
prints; graphic art reproductions; graphic 
fine art prints; graphic novels; greeting 
cards; heat applied appliqués made of paper; 
highlighter pens; lithographic works of art; 
lunch bags of paper or plastic; magazines; 
marker pens; memo pads; modeling materials and 
compounds for use by children; newspapers; 
notebooks; packaging bags of paper and 
plastic; packaging boxes of cardboard; pads; 
paint brushes; pamphlets; paper and plastic 
materials for packaging; paper cake 
decorations; paper clips; paper for printing 
photographs; paper party decorations; paper 
party supplies, namely paper napkins, paper 
placemats, paper gift wrap and paper gift 
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wrapping ribbons, paper table cloths and paper 
party bags; paper pennants; paper staplers; 
passport cases; pencil cases; pencil 
sharpeners; pencils; pens; periodicals; 
photograph albums; photographic or art mounts 
of paper or cardboard; photographic or art 
mounts; placemats; plastic materials for 
packaging (not included in other classes); 
post cards; poster books; posters; printed art 
reproductions; printed invitation cards; 
printed publications containing crossword 
puzzles; printed publications; rubber stamps 
(other than hand tools or parts of machines) 
and stamp pads; scrapbook albums; sketchbook 
albums; slate boards for writing; staple 
removers; stencils; sticker albums; stickers 
(stationery); table napkins of paper; tops for 
pencils; towels of paper; trading cards 
(printed matter); typewriters; works of art 
made of paper; writing instruments; writing 
paper; writing pens; trading cards and 
collectors cards featuring comic book, comic 
strip, cartoon and action characters; children 
storybooks; Children's books incorporating an 
audio component; children's books; educational 
printed publications; educational textbooks; 
educational texts; envelopes; exercise books; 
flashcards [teaching materials]; cartoon 
publications for children; publications for 
children; parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, No. 301285209, 303879631, 
302012363 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-01-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304822290AA

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

K11 Group Limited
10th Floor, Inter-Continental Plaza, 
94 Granville Road, Tsim Sha Tsui, Kowloon,
HONG KONG

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

CHAN, TANG & KWOK
Rooms 2503-04, 25/F., Shanghai Industrial 
Investment Building, 
48-62 Hennessy Road, Wanchai,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16,18,25,36,39,41,43

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 16: 
Paper and cardboard; printed matter; 
bookbinding material; photographs; stationery 
and office requisites, except furniture; 
adhesives for stationery or household 
purposes; artists' and drawing materials; 
paintbrushes; instructional and teaching 
materials; plastic sheets, films and bags for 
wrapping and packaging; printers' type, 
printing blocks; activity kits consisting of 
adhesive stickers and pre-inked stamps; 
address books; adhesive corners for 
photographs; adhesive stickers; adhesive-
backed photographs; adhesives for stationery 
or household purposes; art books; art 
exhibition catalogs; art materials (other than 
paints); art paper; art pictures; art prints; 
arts, crafts and modelling equipment; binders 
(stationery); bookmarks; books; calendars; 
catalogues; chalk; children's activity books; 
children's art easel with a desk feature; 
children's paint-boxes; children's painting 
sets; children's storybooks; coasters made of 
paper; coasters; coloring books; comic books; 
computer graphic art books; craft kits for 
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painting; crayons; decals and transfers 
(decalcomanias); decoration and art materials 
and media; decoration and art materials of 
paper; diaries; drawing rulers; envelopes 
(stationery); erasers; fine art paper; fine 
art prints; folders; gift bags; graphic art 
prints; graphic art reproductions; graphic 
fine art prints; graphic novels; greeting 
cards; heat applied appliqués made of paper; 
highlighter pens; lithographic works of art; 
lunch bags of paper or plastic; magazines; 
marker pens; memo pads; modeling materials and 
compounds for use by children; newspapers; 
notebooks; packaging bags of paper and 
plastic; packaging boxes of cardboard; pads; 
paint brushes; pamphlets; paper and plastic 
materials for packaging; paper cake 
decorations; paper clips; paper for printing 
photographs; paper party decorations; paper 
party supplies, namely paper napkins, paper 
placemats, paper gift wrap and paper gift 
wrapping ribbons, paper table cloths and paper 
party bags; paper pennants; paper staplers; 
passport cases; pencil cases; pencil 
sharpeners; pencils; pens; periodicals; 
photograph albums; photographic or art mounts 
of paper or cardboard; photographic or art 
mounts; placemats; plastic materials for 
packaging (not included in other classes); 
post cards; poster books; posters; printed art 
reproductions; printed invitation cards; 
printed publications containing crossword 
puzzles; printed publications; rubber stamps 
(other than hand tools or parts of machines) 
and stamp pads; scrapbook albums; sketchbook 
albums; slate boards for writing; staple 
removers; stencils; sticker albums; stickers 
(stationery); table napkins of paper; tops for 
pencils; towels of paper; trading cards 
(printed matter); typewriters; works of art 
made of paper; writing instruments; writing 
paper; writing pens; trading cards and 
collectors cards featuring comic book, comic 
strip, cartoon and action characters; children 
storybooks; Children's books incorporating an 
audio component; children's books; educational 
printed publications; educational textbooks; 
educational texts; envelopes; exercise books; 
flashcards [teaching materials]; cartoon 
publications for children; publications for 
children; parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods.
Class 18: 
Leather and imitations of leather; luggage and 
carrying bags; umbrellas and parasols; 
athletic bags; backpacks; card cases and card 
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holders [leatherware]; carrying bags; casual 
bags; overnight bags; coin purses; cosmetic 
and toiletry cases; cosmetic cases and bags 
(sold empty); cosmetic kits bags (sold empty); 
duffel bags; garment bags for travel; 
handbags; key cases; key chains [fobs] of 
leather; key chains with mirrors [fobs] of 
leather; key holders made of leather; key 
rings (fobs) of leather; knapsacks; laundry 
bags; luggage tags; pocket wallets; pouches; 
purses; rucksacks; shopping nets or bags; 
shoulder bags; sport bags; travel kits 
(leather goods); travelling bags; travelling 
sets (leatherware); travelling trunks; trolley 
bags; waist bags; wallets; belt [not for 
clothing]; business card cases; documents 
cases [leatherware and imitation leatherware]; 
school bags; parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods.
Class 25: 
Clothing, footwear, headgear; athletic and 
hiking wear; bathing caps; bathrobes; 
beachwear; belts; bikinis; coats; gloves; hats 
and caps; headbands; hosiery; inner soles and 
sandals; jackets; knitwear (clothing); 
mittens; neckties; outerwear; outfits; parkas; 
ponchos; raining coats; rainwear; scarves; 
shoes; shorts; socks; sports clothing; sports 
headgear (other than helmets); sports shoes; 
sportswear; sun visors; sweat bands; swimming 
caps; swimwear; trousers; T-shirts; underwear; 
vests; windbreakers; wristbands; parts and 
fittings for all the aforesaid goods.
Class 36: 
Insurance; financial affairs; monetary 
affairs; leasing and rental of real estate, 
real estate agency, building and real estate 
management, real estate valuation, real estate 
appraisal, real estate brokerage, real estate 
investment, rental of offices and apartments; 
financial services; capital investment 
services; financial valuation services; real 
estate affairs; customer, merchant and 
transaction screening (financial), credit and 
risk management, analysis, and assessment 
services; electronic credit risk management 
services; information services relating to 
finance and insurance; financial 
investigations; financial due diligence 
investigations, credit reporting services; 
credit-related financial due diligence; 
analysis of information and preparation of 
investigation reports, all relating to the 
financial aspect of an entity; financial risk 
management and consultancy; financial crisis 
management and consultancy; insurance crisis 
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management and consultancy; financial services 
relating to due diligence, analysis of 
information and preparation of investigation 
reports, all relating to the financial aspect 
of an entity; apartment house management; art 
appraisal; charitable fund raising; housing 
agent; organization of collections; rent 
collection and renting of flats; art work 
valuations [appraisals]; valuations of 
artistic craftsmanship; evaluation of objects 
of art; valuations of works of art; providing 
information relating to art appraisal; 
financial sponsorship of visual arts events; 
provision of information relating to real 
estate management; fund management; asset 
management investment; rent and lease 
negotiations relating to the rental of land, 
property and real estate; real estate 
selection and acquisition; property investment 
services; property valuations; land and estate 
management; property sales, leasing and 
acquisition services relating to the rental of 
land, property and real estate; property 
management; property and contents insurance 
services; providing credit card, debit card, 
charge card and stored value prepaid card 
services, discount card services; providing 
discount card services and other rebate 
services as part of a customer loyalty 
program; information, advisory and consultancy 
services relating to the aforesaid services.
Class 39: 
Transport; packaging and storage of goods; 
travel arrangement; agency services for 
arranging travel; arranging of cruises and 
tours; travel reservation; booking agency 
services for travel; provision of travel 
information; tourism sightseeing; tourist 
offices (except for hotel reservation); 
transport reservation; provision of 
transportation information; transport of 
travelers; escorting of travelers; vehicle 
rental; car parking services; parking place 
rental; car parking; garage rental; rental of 
warehouse; warehousing and storage information 
services; delivery of goods by mail order; 
parcel delivery; shuttle bus services; leasing 
of car parks; information, advisory and 
consultancy services relating to the aforesaid 
services.
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; 
entertainment; sporting and cultural 
activities; providing a website featuring 
electronic media, multimedia content, videos, 
movies, pictures, images, text, photos, audio 
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content, and information related to education 
and entertainment over the internet and mobile 
media networks; arranging and conducting 
conferences and conventions; arranging and 
conducting of workshops; arranging 
professional workshop and training courses; 
art exhibition and gallery services; art 
gallery services relating to fine arts 
leasing; booking of tickets for entertainment 
activities; charitable services, namely 
academic mentoring, education or training; 
club services [entertainment or education]; 
conducting classes, seminars, and workshops in 
the fields of art, graphic and industrial 
design, healthcare, wellness, cooking, cuisine 
and food art; non-financial sponsorship of 
sporting competition and entertainment and of 
cultural events; on-line ticket reservation 
services for entertainment events; 
organisation of entertainment services 
including art exhibitions, sport, music, 
cultural and recreational events and 
competitions; organising charitable 
fundraising events being the provision of 
entertainment, sporting and cultural services; 
organising of art exhibitions; organization 
and arranging of musical events and other 
cultural and artistic events; presentation of 
works of visual art or literature to the 
public for cultural or educational purposes; 
providing club recreation facilities; art 
gallery services; conducting lectures relating 
to art and movie; conducting workshops and 
seminars in art and movie appreciation; 
education services related to the arts; 
organization and arranging of artistic events; 
organizing and conducting of sports and 
cultural activities; organizing cultural and 
arts events; organizing of art exhibitions; 
provision of education, recreation, 
instruction, tuition and training both 
interactive and non-interactive; provision of 
entertainment, cultural or sporting event 
activities and booking or reservation services 
of entertainment, cultural or sporting event 
activities provided in relation to a loyalty 
program or incentive scheme; information, 
advisory and consultancy services relating to 
the aforesaid services.
Class 43: 
Services for providing food and drink; 
arranging and conducting of banquets; bar and 
cocktail lounge services; booking of serviced 
apartments (temporary accommodation); catering 
services; charitable services, namely 
providing food, beverages or temporary 
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accommodation; cocktail lounge buffets; coffee 
shop services; provision of food and drinks in 
a food court, food mall, fast food outlet, 
canteen, cafeteria, cafe, or restaurant; dim 
sum bars; dining and restaurant services; food 
and drink shops (other than retailing); food 
stores (other than retailing); operation of 
restaurants, bars, cafes and food stores; 
providing banquet and social function venues 
for special occasions; providing conference, 
exhibition and meeting venues; provision of 
booking and reservation services for 
accommodation and restaurants in relation to a 
loyalty program or incentive scheme; provision 
of facilities for conference and exhibitions; 
provision of food and beverages in relation to 
a loyalty program or incentive scheme; 
provision of information and advisory services 
relating to food stores (other than 
retailing); rental of meeting rooms; 
restaurant services for the provision of 
noodles, rice noodles, congee, dim sum, 
Chinese dishes, Chinese traditional pastries, 
drinks and desserts; snack and sandwich bar 
services; consultancy services relating to 
food, drink, catering, restaurant and 
cafeteria services; providing information 
relating to preparation of foods and beverages 
and catering services on-line from a computer 
database or via the Internet or extranets; 
information, advisory and consultancy services 
relating to the aforesaid services.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-02-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304822326AA

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

K11 Group Limited
10th Floor, Inter-Continental Plaza, 
94 Granville Road, Tsim Sha Tsui, Kowloon,
HONG KONG

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

CHAN, TANG & KWOK
Rooms 2503-04, 25/F., Shanghai Industrial 
Investment Building, 
48-62 Hennessy Road, Wanchai,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3,16,18,25,36,39,41,43

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 16:
Paper and cardboard; printed matter; 
bookbinding material; photographs; stationery 
and office requisites, except furniture; 
adhesives for stationery or household 
purposes; artists' and drawing materials; 
paintbrushes; instructional and teaching 
materials; plastic sheets, films and bags for 
wrapping and packaging; printers' type, 
printing blocks; activity kits consisting of 
adhesive stickers and pre-inked stamps; 
address books; adhesive corners for 
photographs; adhesive stickers; adhesive-
backed photographs; adhesives for stationery 
or household purposes; art books; art 
exhibition catalogs; art materials (other than 
paints); art paper; art pictures; art prints; 
arts, crafts and modelling equipment; binders 
(stationery); bookmarks; books; calendars; 
catalogues; chalk; children's activity books; 
children's art easel with a desk feature; 
children's paint-boxes; children's painting 
sets; children's storybooks; coasters made of 
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paper; coasters; coloring books; comic books; 
computer graphic art books; craft kits for 
painting; crayons; decals and transfers 
(decalcomanias); decoration and art materials 
and media; decoration and art materials of 
paper; diaries; drawing rulers; envelopes 
(stationery); erasers; fine art paper; fine 
art prints; folders; gift bags; graphic art 
prints; graphic art reproductions; graphic 
fine art prints; graphic novels; greeting 
cards; heat applied appliqués made of paper; 
highlighter pens; lithographic works of art; 
lunch bags of paper or plastic; magazines; 
marker pens; memo pads; modeling materials and 
compounds for use by children; newspapers; 
notebooks; packaging bags of paper and 
plastic; packaging boxes of cardboard; pads; 
paint brushes; pamphlets; paper and plastic 
materials for packaging; paper cake 
decorations; paper clips; paper for printing 
photographs; paper party decorations; paper 
party supplies, namely paper napkins, paper 
placemats, paper gift wrap and paper gift 
wrapping ribbons, paper table cloths and paper 
party bags; paper pennants; paper staplers; 
passport cases; pencil cases; pencil 
sharpeners; pencils; pens; periodicals; 
photograph albums; photographic or art mounts 
of paper or cardboard; photographic or art 
mounts; placemats; plastic materials for 
packaging (not included in other classes); 
post cards; poster books; posters; printed art 
reproductions; printed invitation cards; 
printed publications containing crossword 
puzzles; printed publications; rubber stamps 
(other than hand tools or parts of machines) 
and stamp pads; scrapbook albums; sketchbook 
albums; slate boards for writing; staple 
removers; stencils; sticker albums; stickers 
(stationery); table napkins of paper; tops for 
pencils; towels of paper; trading cards 
(printed matter); typewriters; works of art 
made of paper; writing instruments; writing 
paper; writing pens; trading cards and 
collectors cards featuring comic book, comic 
strip, cartoon and action characters; children 
storybooks; Children's books incorporating an 
audio component; children's books; educational 
printed publications; educational textbooks; 
educational texts; envelopes; exercise books; 
flashcards [teaching materials]; cartoon 
publications for children; publications for 
children; parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 
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[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-02-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304830156

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Intrinsic Enterprises Pty Ltd
19 Chesser Street
Adelaide SA 5000
AUSTRALIA

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

VIVIEN CHAN & CO
32/F, Harbour Centre,
25 Harbour Road, Wanchai,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16,21

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 16: 
Paper; Paper gift cards; Paper stationery; 
Paper table linen; Printed matter; Stationery; 
Cards; Calendars; Diaries; Journals; Note 
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books; Books; Gift tags; Pens (writing 
instruments); Pads (stationery); Boxes for 
stationery use; Cases for stationery; Note pad 
boxes; Posters; Stickers (stationery)
Class 21: 
Tableware (other than knives, forks and 
spoons); Tea services (tableware); 
Beverageware; Crockery; Tea sets; Teapots; 
Coffee cups; Mugs; Platters; Plates (dishes); 
China ware; China ornaments; Decorative 
chinaware; Decorative plates; Porcelain ware; 
Decorative porcelain ware; Decorative trays of 
china; Decorative trays of porcelain; Place 
mats, not of paper or textile; Plastic 
household containers; Candle holders; Vases

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

15-02-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304903632
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Kabushiki Kaisha Peace (also trading as Peace 
Inc.)
4-5-12 Aobadai,
Meguro-ku, Tokyo,
Japan

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

SIT FUNG KWONG & SHUM
9th Floor, York House, The Landmark,
15 Queen's Road Central,
Hong Kong

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9,14,16,18,24,25,26,41

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 16:
Postcards; stationary; printed matter.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

25-04-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

17-04-2019

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

2019-053444

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A
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[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

JAPAN

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304914018

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Merrithew Corporation
2200 Yonge Street, Suite 500,
Toronto, Ontario M4S 2C6 Canada
CANADA

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

CHANG TSI AND PARTNERS INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY 
(HK) LIMITED
LEVEL 19 TWO INT’L FINANCE CTR
8 FINANCE ST CENTRAL
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9,16,28,38,41,42,44

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 16:
Instruction sheets, manuals and books in the 
field of exercise, physical fitness, training 
in exercise and physical fitness, and training 
in the use of exercise equipment; posters.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

06-05-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A
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[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304949010

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

A-COLD-WALL* Limited
The Retreat, 406 Roding Lane South, WOODFORD 
GREEN,
Essex, IG8 8EY,
UNITED KINGDOM

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

CHAN, TANG & KWOK
Rooms 2503-04, 25/F., Shanghai Industrial 
Investment Building,
48-62 Hennessy Road, Wanchai,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3,9,14,16,18,20,25,35,42

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 16:
Paper and cardboard; clothing patterns; 
printed matter; books; magazines; leaflets, 
journals, newsletters, booklets, pamphlets and 
brochures; bookbinding material; photographs; 
photographic, picture or art mounts; 
photographic prints; collages; photographs; 
lithographs; illustrations; decorative paper 
centre-pieces and pencil-top ornaments; 
picture books; globes; paperweights; coasters 
made of paper; stationery and office 
requisites, except furniture; adhesives for 
stationery or household purposes; artists’ and 
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drawing materials; paintbrushes; instructional 
and teaching materials; plastic sheets, films 
and bags for wrapping and packaging; printers’ 
type, printing blocks; pictures; craft paper; 
colour pens; drawing books; wrapping paper; 
party ornaments of paper; photograph stands; 
tissues; Christmas gift wrap; gift bags; gift 
boxes; gift wrapping foil; gift paper; paper 
gift bags; paper ribbon; plastic gift wrap; 
pens; pen and pencil cases; leather pencil 
cases; writing stationery; rubber stamps; 
stamp pads; stamping inks; pencil sharpeners, 
electric or non-electric; albums; event 
albums; autograph books; guest books; ledger 
books; log books; desk pads; photo albums; 
scrapbooks; address books; motivational cards; 
occasion and note cards; art prints; cardboard 
hangtags; cases for passports; document 
holders; letter clips; letter openers, racks 
and trays; colouring books; gift vouchers; 
postcards; posters; printed calendars; scented 
paper drawer liners; facial tissue; 
advertising publications; events programmes; 
mounted and unmounted photographs; printed 
training materials; stickers; catalogues; hat 
boxes of cardboard; hat boxes of paper; tour 
books.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-06-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

05-12-2018

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

UK00003358757

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

UNITED KINGDOM

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 304969711AA
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Application No.: 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

一般商標

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Powerfulife Studio

香港

銅鑼灣道 180 號

百樂商業中心 1901 室
[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

Powerfulife Studio

香港

銅鑼灣道 180 號

百樂商業中心 1901 室
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 

16,25,41

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

類別 16: 

印刷品，教材

類別 25: 

制服, 圍裙（衣服）, 兒童服裝

類別 41: 

教育: 提供培訓；娛樂: 文體生活；教育資訊。
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 
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[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-06-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:
不適用

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:
不適用

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:
不適用

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

不適用

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304969711AB

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

一般商標

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Powerfulife Studio

香港

銅鑼灣道 180 號

百樂商業中心 1901 室
[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

Powerfulife Studio

香港

銅鑼灣道 180 號

百樂商業中心 1901 室
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 

16,25,41

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

類別 16: 

印刷品，教材

類別 25: 
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制服, 圍裙（衣服）, 兒童服裝

類別 41: 

教育: 提供培訓；娛樂: 文體生活；教育資訊。
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-06-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:
不適用

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:
不適用

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:
不適用

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

不適用

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304969711AC

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

一般商標

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Powerfulife Studio

香港
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銅鑼灣道 180 號

百樂商業中心 1901 室
[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

Powerfulife Studio

香港

銅鑼灣道 180 號

百樂商業中心 1901 室
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 

16,25,41

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

類別 16: 

印刷品，教材

類別 25: 

制服, 圍裙（衣服）, 兒童服裝

類別 41: 

教育: 提供培訓；娛樂: 文體生活；教育資訊。
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-06-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:
不適用

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:
不適用

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:
不適用

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

不適用

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304969711AD
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

一般商標

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Powerfulife Studio

香港

銅鑼灣道 180 號

百樂商業中心 1901 室
[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

Powerfulife Studio

香港

銅鑼灣道 180 號

百樂商業中心 1901 室
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 

16,25,41

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

類別 16: 

印刷品，教材

類別 25: 

制服, 圍裙（衣服）, 兒童服裝

類別 41: 

教育: 提供培訓；娛樂: 文體生活；教育資訊。
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-06-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： 不適用
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      Date of Priority Claimed:

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:
不適用

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:
不適用

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

不適用

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305032980

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

A

B

C

D

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

YES 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Lunapoint Investments Limited
Unit 3 Premier Park, Road One, Winsford 
Industrial Estate
Winsford, Cheshire CW7 3PH
UNITED KINGDOM

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

LETTERS & THOO LIMITED
Suite 1008, Prosperity Millennia Plaza,
663 King's Road, Quarry Bay
HONG KONG
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16,20,35,40,41

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 16: 
Photographs; photo albums; photo stands; photo 
engravings; mounted and unmounted photographs; 
cardboard packaging; Printed pamphlets, 
brochures, manuals, books, booklets, leaflets, 
informational flyers, informational sheets and 
newsletters; gift boxes; giclée prints; 
graphic prints and representations; 
lithographic prints; lenticular prints; paper 
gift tags; paper gift wrapping ribbon; gift 
wrapping paper; portraits; wall decals; art 
prints; screen prints; prints; print 
engravings; photography mounts of cardboard or 
paper; all parts, fittings and accessories of 
all the aforementioned goods.
Class 20: 
Picture and photography frames; display cases; 
display boards; display stands; mouldings for 
picture frames; works of art of wood, wax, 
plaster or plastic; all parts, fittings and 
accessories of all the aforementioned goods.
Class 35: 
Advertising services; marketing services; 
market research; franchising, namely, offering 
business management assistance in the 
establishment and/or operation of photography 
business; marketing promotional events for 
others; management of business activities; 
business management and operations; business 
administration; office functions; operation 
and supervision of loyalty and incentive 
schemes; accountancy services; data 
processing; retail services in connection with 
electronic digital media and recorded data 
carriers featuring digital media, portraits, 
photographs, photography frames and displays 
including albums; all information, advice and 
consultancy in respect of the aforementioned 
services.
Class 40: 
Printing; lithographic printing; lenticular 
printing services; offset printing; screen 
printing; thermographic printing; three 
dimensional printing services; engraving; 
etching; fine art printing services; 
duplication of recorded data carriers 
featuring digital media; photocomposition 
services; photo finishing; photo developing; 
photo enlarging; photo restoration; photo 
retouching; photo preservation and 
conservation; photographic printing; 
photographic retouching; photogravure 
printing; photographic processing; portrait 
printing; photographic enhancement; all 
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information, advice and consultancy in respect 
of the aforementioned services.
Class 41: 
Photo editing; Photography; Photography 
services; Wedding photography services; 
Portrait photography services; Photographic 
computer imaging; Digital imaging services 
[photography]; Photographic composition for 
others; Photographic and video services, 
namely, photographic and video capture; On-
line library services, namely, providing 
electronic library services which feature 
newspapers, magazines, photographs and 
pictures via an on-line computer network; 
Arranging and conducting business seminars in 
the field of running of photography business; 
business training; cinematographic services; 
Digital video, audio, and multimedia 
publishing services; entertainment in the 
nature of photo shoots; film and video 
production; Operation of Photographic studio; 
party planning; Providing non-downloadable 
photographs via a website; publication and 
editing of printed matter; rental of artwork; 
all information, advice and consultancy in 
respect of the aforementioned service.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-08-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

25-04-2019

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

3394667

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

UNITED KINGDOM

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305035004
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

A

B

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

YES 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Hang Lung Properties (Trade Marks) Limited
21/F.,
4 Des Voeux Road Central,
HONG KONG

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

ROBIN BRIDGE & JOHN LIU
6th Floor, Emperor Commercial Centre,
39 Des Voeux Road Central,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16,19,28,35,36,39,41,42,43

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 16: 
Bookbinding material; adhesives for stationery 
or household purposes; drawing materials and 
materials for artists; paintbrushes; plastic 
sheets, films and bags for wrapping and 
packaging; wrapping paper; printers' type, 
printing blocks; paper, cardboard and goods 
made from these materials, not included in 
other classes; printed matter; printed 
publications; photographs; pictures; 
stationery; rate-sheets; office requisites 
(except furniture); instructional and teaching 
material (except apparatus); plastic materials 
for packaging (not included in other classes); 
pamphlets; handbooks (manuals); newsletters; 
writing instruments; writing materials; 
advertisement boards of paper or cardboard; 
display banners of paper or cardboard; 
cardboard cards; display cards; greeting 
cards; posters, graphic prints and graphic 
reproductions; calendars; table mats of paper; 
coasters of paper; paper napkins; name cards, 
place cards; holders for cards, cards stands; 
boxes of cardboard or paper; plans; 
architects' models; gift cards; gift token 
cards; notice cards; catalogues; periodicals; 
journals; brochures; books; magazines; maps; 
guidebook; leaflets; booklets; promotional 
publications; stickers; postcards; membership 
cards; paper folders; pens; pencils; tape 
dispensers; plastic folders and files; 
diaries; note paper; envelopes; membership 
certificates; cards for use in connection with 
member reward schemes; cards for use in 
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connection with promotional schemes; cards 
made of plastic or of cardboard for payment 
without magnetic strip or code, loyalty cards; 
vouchers for the purchase of goods and/or 
services; vouchers intended to be exchanged 
for goods and/or services; gift tokens for 
advertising or business purposes; boxes of 
cardboard used as gift boxes; vouchers for the 
purchase of goods and/or services; all 
included in Class 16.
Class 19: 
Building materials (non-metallic); non-
metallic rigid pipes for building; asphalt, 
pitch and bitumen; non-metallic transportable 
buildings; monuments, not of metal; buildings, 
commercial, industrial and residential 
buildings, hotels, car parks, warehouses, 
factories, houses, bungalows, villas, 
apartments, condominiums and flats; all 
included in Class 19.
Class 28: 
Games, toys and playthings; video game 
apparatus; gymnastic and sporting articles not 
included in other classes; decorations for 
Christmas trees; darts; playing cards; 
apparatus for games.
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management; business 
administration; office functions; the bringing 
together for the benefit of others, of a 
variety of goods, enabling customers to 
conveniently view and purchase those goods in 
a retail, wholesale, department stores, 
supermarket, shop, store, kiosk or shopping 
centre, hotel malls, food and beverage outlet; 
business research; business management and 
administration of real estate namely 
residential and commercial properties, 
offices, business centers, departmental 
stores, shopping centers, health clubs and 
spas, retail and wholesale outlets, buildings, 
hotels, and developments; organization of 
exhibitions for business and commercial 
purposes; compilation of mailing lists; rental 
of advertising space; demonstration of goods; 
distribution of samples and advertising 
matter; direct mail advertising; organization 
of trade fairs, fashion shows and product 
shows for commercial or advertising purposes; 
organization of exhibitions for commercial or 
advertising purposes; dissemination of 
advertising matter; display services for 
merchandise; publicity services; public 
relations; marketing and promotional services, 
market analysis and research; organization of 
business competitions for advertising purpose; 
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sales promotion for others; writing and 
publication of publicity texts; promotional 
event planning services; shopping mall 
services; car park management services; 
presentation of goods on communication media 
for retail purposes; office machines and 
equipment rental; rental of vending machines; 
organization, operation, administration, 
management and supervision of loyalty, reward 
and incentive schemes; organization, 
operation, administration, management and 
supervision of sales and promotional incentive 
schemes; reward programs for customers; 
promotional services relating to or in the 
nature of reward programs for customers; 
promotional information and advisory services 
provided to members and subscribers of 
loyalty, reward and incentive schemes; digital 
advertising services; rental of digital 
billboards; on-line shopping services; 
advisory and consultancy services relating to 
the aforesaid; all included in Class 35.
Class 36: 
Insurance; financial affairs; monetary 
affairs; real estate affairs; real estate 
agency services; real estate valuation 
services; real estate management services; 
real estate consultancy services; real estate 
appraisal services; real estate investment 
services; capital investment services; 
financial valuation services; management, 
rental and/or sale of serviced apartments; 
leasing of offices, shops, foods and beverage 
outlets and entertainment premises; realty 
administration and leasing services relating 
to shopping centres, shopping malls, offices 
and retail stores; issue of tokens of value; 
issuing of shopping vouchers and gift 
certificates; redemption of shopping vouchers 
and gift certificates; issuance of debit cards 
and credit cards; providing credit card, debit 
card, charge card and stored value prepaid 
card services, discount and loyalty card 
services; providing discount card services and 
other rebate services as part of a customer 
loyalty program; arranging discounts and 
privileges for club members and subscribers; 
electronic payment services; bill payment 
services provided through a website; providing 
a cloud-based digital wallet that stores 
customer account information to access 
coupons, vouchers, voucher codes and rebates 
at retailers and to obtain loyalty or monetary 
rewards that can be credited to their accounts 
via a cash-back system; remote payment 
services; payment administration services for 
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others; advisory and consultancy services 
relating to the aforesaid services; all 
included in Class 36.
Class 39: 
Transport; travel arrangement; transport of 
passengers, goods and cargos by air, rail, 
road or water; packaging, storage and delivery 
of goods; wrapping of goods; parcel delivery; 
travel management; car parking services; 
parking place rental; stroller and wheelchair 
lending service; chauffer services; shuttle 
bus services; tourist information; transport 
information services; travel information and 
booking services; travel reservation; 
transport reservation; transport services of 
people; traffic information; porter services; 
all included in Class 39.
Class 41: 
Education; providing of training; 
entertainment; sporting and cultural 
activities; organization of conventions and 
conferences for business and commercial 
purposes; organisation of entertainment 
events; providing entertainment facilities; 
organization of exhibitions for cultural or 
educational purposes; arranging and conducting 
of conferences; presentation of live 
performances; publication of texts other than 
publicity texts; health club services 
(exercise and fitness); discotheques and night 
clubs services; leisure centre services; 
entertainment and recreation information; 
providing theatre and cinema facilities; 
provision of physical exercise facilities; 
providing recreation facilities; organising 
and conducting of recreational and cultural 
activities; leasing of exhibition facilities; 
art exhibition services; rental of audio and 
visual apparatus; production of television and 
radio programmes, ticket reservation services; 
all included in Class 41.
Class 42: 
Scientific and technological services and 
research and design relating thereto; 
industrial analysis and research services; 
design and development of computer hardware 
and software; architectural consultation; 
industrial design services; interior design 
services; land surveying services; 
construction drafting; consultancy services 
for the aforesaid services; engineering; 
engineering drawing; material testing; 
computer programming; computer security 
consultancy; consultation in environment 
protection; graphic arts designing; geological 
prospecting; geological research; technical 
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project studies; urban planning; computer 
software design, maintenance of computer 
software; computer systems analysis; computer 
programming; maintenance and design of 
websites; advisory service relating to 
computer software, computer based information 
systems; art work design; art work 
reproduction; compilation of data-processing 
programs; computer system integration 
services; computerised analysis and assessment 
of data; computerised data storage services; 
consultancy services relating to computer 
networks; design of audio-visual creative 
works; design services for computers and data 
processing systems; computer network services; 
preparation of data processing programmes; 
preparation of drawings; updating of computer 
programmes, computer software and memory banks 
of computers and computers systems; computer 
services provided on-line via a global 
communication network; computer system design; 
construction drafting; technical research; 
dress designing, packaging design; research 
and development for others; rental of 
computer; rental of computer software; all 
included in Class 42.
Class 43: 
Rental of temporary accommodation; hotel 
services; tourist homes; providing facilities 
for exhibitions and conferences; consultancy 
services for the aforesaid services; services 
for providing food and drinks; temporary 
accommodation; hotel reservations; temporary 
accommodation reservations; rental of meeting 
rooms; restaurant, bar, cafes, cafeterias, 
lounges, self-service and buffet restaurants; 
child care services; catering services; all 
included in Class 43.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-08-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A
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[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305050188

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

TONG YAN LOK ISABEL
6G Lung Cheung Court
37 Broadcast Drive Kowloon,
Hong Kong

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

TONG YAN LOK ISABEL
6G Lung Cheung Court
37 Broadcast Drive, Kowloon
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16,18,25

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 16: 
Paper and cardboard; printed matter; 
bookbinding material; photographs; stationery 
and office requisites, except furniture; 
adhesives for stationery or household 
purposes; drawing materials and materials for 
artists; paintbrushes; instructional and 
teaching materials; plastic sheets, films and 
bags for wrapping and packaging; printers' 
type, printed books.
Class 18: 
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Leather and imitations of leather; animal 
skins and hides; luggage and carrying bags; 
umbrellas and parasols; walking sticks; whips, 
harness and saddlery; collars for animals, 
leashes and clothing for animals.
Class 25: 
Clothing, footwear, headwear

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-09-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305051998

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

A
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B

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

YES 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour gold as an 
element of mark “A” in the series.

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

GIL Asia Limited
Room 1009, 10/F, Tower 1, Silvercord
30 Canton Road, Tsim Sha Tsui, Kowloon
HONG KONG

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

IDEA INTELLECTUAL LIMITED
21st Floor, Skyway Centre
23 Queen’s Road West, Sheung Wan
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16,35,42

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 16: 
Paper and cardboard; printed matter, namely, 
booklets, pamphlets, guide books, 
instructional books, brochures; bookbinding 
material; photographs; stationery and office 
requisites, except furniture; adhesives for 
stationery or household purposes; drawing 
materials and materials for artists; 
paintbrushes; instructional and teaching 
materials; plastic sheets, films and bags for 
wrapping and packaging; printers’ type, 
printing blocks; bags (envelops, pouches) of 
paper or plastics, for packaging; booklets; 
books; brochures; calendars; calendars; cards; 
catalogues; covers (stationery); envelopes 
(stationery); forms, printed; handbooks 
(manuals); jackets for papers; labels, not of 
textile; leaflets; magazines (periodicals); 
newsletters; note books; packaging boxes of 
cardboard; packaging boxes of paper; packaging 
materials made from paper and plastic (not 
included in other classes); pamphlets; 
stationery; wrappers (stationery); writing 



 
                     

Class 16-20 52/163

 公報編號 Journal No.: 2019/152 公布日期 Publication Date:13-12-2019

分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version)

instruments; printed advertising boards of 
paper or cardboard; all included in Class 16.
Class 35: 
Advertising, marketing, promotion; business 
management; business administration; office 
functions; providing an online network site to 
others for the trading of products and 
services; online ordering and purchasing of 
merchandise; retailing of goods and services 
provided through a forum to conveniently 
purchase goods and services and facilitation 
thereof via the global communications network; 
advertising of other's goods and services 
through a forum for the buying and selling of 
other's goods and services via a global 
computer network; providing online network 
website to others for the trading of products 
and services; online ordering and purchasing 
for merchandise; providing online business 
advertising services; wholesaling and 
retailing of goods and services through a 
forum and via the global communications 
network; advertising of other's goods and 
services through a forum for the buying and 
selling of other's goods and services via a 
global computer network; wholesale services 
relating to health and wellness products; 
exhibiting, arranging and conducting of trade 
shows, demonstration and display of goods for 
promotional purposes; dissemination of 
advertising matter, arranging and conducting 
of exhibitions for business and/or commercial 
purposes all relating to health and wellness 
products; direct-mail advertising; business 
management; import and export agency 
management; organisation, administration, 
management, operation, marketing and promotion 
of advertising and sponsorship packages, trade 
fairs, trade shows, exhibitions, expositions, 
conferences, seminars and conventions for 
commercial, business, trading or advertising 
purposes; business services relating to the 
provision of advertising and sponsorship 
packages for trade fairs, trade shows, 
exhibitions, expositions, conferences, 
seminars and conventions for commercial, 
business, trading or advertising purposes; 
retailing services, direct selling, online 
retailing services and mail catalogue services 
in relation to health and wellness products; 
compiling, arranging and publishing 
merchandise catalogues; all included in Class 
35.
Class 42: 
Scientific and technological services and 
research and design relating thereto; 



 
                     

Class 16-20 53/163

 公報編號 Journal No.: 2019/152 公布日期 Publication Date:13-12-2019

分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version)

industrial analysis and industrial research 
services; design and development of computer 
hardware and software; creating and 
maintaining web sites for others; packaging 
design services; operating e-commerce web 
sites; all included in Class 42.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

10-09-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305068116

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

FAITH INTERNATIONAL (HK) LTD

香港
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葵涌葵豐街 41-45 號

安褔工業大廈 9 樓 H 室
[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

FAITH INTERNATIONAL (HK) LTD

香港

葵涌葵豐街 41-45 號

安褔工業大廈 9 樓 H 室
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 

9,16,41,42

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 16:
Book, printed matter, publications, 
instructional and teaching material; reference 
books; Assessment (Qualitative & Quantitative) 
in various forms (like Hong Kong Diploma of 
Secondary Education mock exam papers for 
senior secondary students and/ or junior 
secondary students)

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

26-09-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305086035

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary
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 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

WARNER BROS. ENTERTAINMENT INC.
4000 WARNER BOULEVARD,
BURBANK, CALIFORNIA 91522,
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

BAKER & McKENZIE
14TH FLOOR, ONE TAIKOO PLACE,
979 KING'S ROAD, QUARRY BAY,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 16: 
Printed matter, cardboard and paper goods 
including books featuring characters from 
animated, action adventure, comedy and/or 
drama features, comic books, children's books, 
strategy guides, magazines featuring 
characters from animated, action adventure, 
comedy and/or drama features, coloring books, 
children's activity books; stationery, writing 
paper, envelopes, notebooks, diaries, 
journals, newsletters, note cards, greeting 
cards, trading cards; lithographs; pens, 
pencils, cases therefor, erasers, crayons, 
markers, colored pencils, painting sets, chalk 
and chalkboards; decals, heat transfers; 
posters; adhesive plastic film with removable 
paper for mounting images for decorative 
purposes; mounted and/or unmounted 
photographs; book covers, book marks, 
calendars, gift wrapping paper; paper party 
decorations, paper napkins, paper place mats, 
crepe paper, invitations, paper table cloths, 
paper cake decorations; printed transfers for 
embroidery or fabric appliques; printed 
patterns for costumes, pajamas, sweatshirts 
and T-shirts, paper and cardboard; bookbinding 
material; stationery and office requisites, 
except furniture; adhesives for stationery or 
household purposes; drawing materials and 
materials for artists; paintbrushes; 
instructional and teaching materials; plastic 
sheets, films and bags for wrapping and 
packaging; printers' type, printing blocks.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 
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[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-10-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305094649

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

MITSUBISHI ENPITSU KABUSHIKI KAISHA 
(MITSUBISHI PENCIL COMPANY, LIMITED)
5-23-37, HIGASHI-OHI,
SHINAGAWA-KU, TOKYO,
JAPAN

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

WILKINSON & GRIST
6th Floor, Prince's Building
Chater Road, Central
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 16: 
Stationery.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 
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 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

25-10-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305094702

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Tam Jai International Co. Limited
Unit B, 9th Floor, D2 Place ONE
No. 9 Cheung Yee Street, Cheung Sha Wan,
Hong Kong

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

Tam Jai International Co. Limited
Unit B, 9th Floor, D2 Place ONE
No. 9 Cheung Yee Street,Cheung Sha Wan,
Hong Kong

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16,29,30,32,35,43
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[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 16: 
Paper, cardboard and goods made from these 
materials; printed matter; bookbinding 
material; photographs; stationery; plastic 
materials for packaging; publications, 
magazines, newsletters, advertising and 
promotional materials; brochures and 
pamphlets; packaging and wrapping materials; 
packaging bags made of paper or plastics; 
packaging containers, carriers and envelopes; 
plastic bags, business forms, data sheets, 
labels, catalogues; business cards; gift 
cards, gift certificates, prospectus.
Class 29: 
Meat and preserved meat, fish, poultry and 
game; meat extracts; preserved, frozen, dried 
and cooked fruits and vegetables; preserved 
ham; pork; eggs; preserved eggs; soups; soup 
stocks; tomato juice for cooking; tomato 
paste; tomato purée; chicken; chicken wings; 
cooked spicy chicken wings; vegetable food 
products; seafood products; meat balls; fish 
balls; oils and fats for food; potato chips; 
potato crisps; nuts; pickles; preserved and 
dried sea products; preserved peppers.
Class 30: 
Coffee, coffee substitutes and artificial 
coffee; tea, tea leaves and tea products; 
cocoa, cocoa products; rice; bread, pastries 
and confectionery; chocolate; vinegar, sauces 
(condiments); spices; honey; treacle; yeast; 
baking powder; salt; sugar; vinegar; mustard; 
pepper; seasonings; preserved herbs; tomato 
sauce; sauces and other condiments; all kinds 
of noodles and noodle products; vermicelli; 
rice vermicelli; instant vermicelli; rice 
noodles; noodle-based prepared meals.
Class 32: 
Beers; non-alcoholic beverages; mineral and 
aerated waters; fruit beverages and fruit 
juices; syrups and other non-alcoholic 
preparations for making beverages; non-
alcoholic honey-based beverages; syrups for 
beverages.
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management; business 
management consultancy; business 
administration; business information; business 
inquiries; business investigations; business 
management assistance; business organization 
consultancy; business research; marketing 
research; marketing studies; office functions; 
provision of business information via the 
Internet; online advertising on a computer 
network or the Internet; table advertising in 
restaurants; business consultancy and advisory 
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services relating to franchising business 
management of restaurants; customer loyalty 
and reward programs, namely providing rewards 
in the form of e-coupon or add-in cash.
Class 43: 
Services for providing food and drink; 
catering services; food and drinks catering; 
restaurant services; self-service restaurant 
services; cafes; preparation and provisions of 
food, meals and beverages for dine-in, take-
away and/or home delivery; provision of take-
away or delivery food-ordering services by 
telephone or facsimile or through the internet 
or online websites.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

25-10-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305100308
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

A

B

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

一般商標

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

邱益彰

香港

新界元朗加州花園

翠柏路 196 號
[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

邱益彰

香港

新界元朗加州花園

翠柏路 196 號
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 

16,41
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[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

類別 16: 

文件夾；文具；印刷品；明信片；教學材料；廣告印刷品

類別 41: 

安排及舉行會議、議會、展覽、研討會、專題研討會、工作坊

、演出項目、比賽及競技比賽；計劃、組織和管理議會、會議

、討論會、專題研討會、研討會、講座、演講及工作坊；娛樂

、運動及文化活動；教育及培訓服務；提供有關教育、娛樂、

文化及體育之資訊、諮詢及顧問服務
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

31-10-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:
不適用

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:
不適用

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:
不適用

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

不適用

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305101776

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

一般商標



 
                     

Class 16-20 62/163

 公報編號 Journal No.: 2019/152 公布日期 Publication Date:13-12-2019

分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version)

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

申請人聲稱藍色為商標的一個要素

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

智能物流包裝物料有限公司 (LOGI PACKING MATERIAL 
LIMITED)

香港

荃灣橫龍街 14-22 號

德士古道工業中心 B 座 9 樓 1 室
[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

港暉商務有限公司

香港

佐敦上海街 28 號

恆邦商業中心 1108 室
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 

16

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

類別 16: 

包裝物品，包裝用再生纖維素紙，包裝用紙袋或塑料袋（信封

、小袋），包裝盒，包裝紙，包裝袋
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-11-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:
不適用

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:
不適用

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:
不適用

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

不適用

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305104926
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Zhongliang Holdings Group Company Limited
Cayman Corporate Centre, 
27 Hospital Road, George Town, Grand Cayman 
KY1-9008,
CAYMAN ISLANDS

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

RUBY YEUNG & CO.
UNIT 701, 7TH FLOOR, WING ON HOUSE
71 DES VOEUX ROAD CENTRAL
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16,35,36,37,42

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 16: 
Paper, cardboard and goods made from these 
materials, not included in other classes; 
printed matter; bookbinding material; 
photographs; stationery; adhesives for 
stationery or household purposes; artists' 
materials; paint brushes; typewriters and 
office requisites (except furniture); 
instructional and teaching material (except 
apparatus); plastic materials for packaging 
(not included in other classes); printers' 
type; printing blocks; magazines; periodicals; 
newspapers; prospectuses; printed 
publications; notepads; publications; printed 
research publications; memo pads; diaries; 
written analysis reports and reports; manuals 
and pamphlet; writing materials; pictures; 
advertisement boards of paper or cardboard; 
manifolds (stationery); signboards of paper or 
cardboard; journals; books; pamphlets; 
posters; printed cards; circulars; catalogues; 
calendars; envelopes, letterheads, company 
forms, official receipts; carry bags of paper, 
cardboard and plastic; marketing and 
promotional materials; printed advertisements; 
user manuals; packaging materials of paper or 
plastic; tissues; handkerchiefs made of paper; 
models and figurines made of paper; all 
included in class 16.
Class 35: 
Advertising; business management; business 
administration; office functions; wholesaling, 
retailing and distribution of building 
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materials; commercial information and advice 
for consumers; business appraisals; business 
information and inquires; business management 
and organization consultancy; business 
research; commercial administration of the 
licensing of goods and services of others; 
marketing research; organization of trade 
fairs for commercial or advertising purposes; 
purchasing of goods and services for other 
businesses; public relations; rental of 
advertising spaces; commercial information and 
advice for consumers; distribution of samples; 
document reproduction; demonstration of goods; 
import-export agencies; cost price analysis; 
sales promotions for others; publicity; 
systemization of information into computer 
databases; price comparison services; 
relocation services for business; on-line 
advertising on a computer network; all 
included in Class 35
Class 36: 
Insurance; financial affairs; monetary 
affairs; real estate affairs; clearing and 
reconciling financial transactions via a 
global computer network; online banking 
services and financial services; credit card 
services, processing and transmission of bills 
and payments thereof, and providing insurance 
for financial transactions; funds transfer 
services; transmission of funds by electronic 
means for others; transfer of payments for 
others via the internet; financial services in 
the nature of billing and payment processing 
services; arrangement and management of leases 
and tenancy; renting and leasing of real 
estate; real estate appraisal; real estate 
valuation, real estate financing, real estate 
investment; real estate brokerage services; 
real estate agency services; housing agency 
services; actuarial services; real estate 
management and consultancy services; rent 
collection; rental of offices (real estate); 
rental of apartments and flats; provision of 
financial information via the Internet; safety 
deposit and issuing of travel vouchers 
services; capital investments; financial 
evaluation [insurance, banking, real estate]; 
financial and asset management services; 
insurance and financial services; financial 
services provided by telecommunication means; 
financial consultancy and advisory services; 
home banking; banking services provided on-
line from a computer databases or the 
Internet; securities brokerage services, stock 
exchange quotation services; stocks and bonds 
brokerage, financial analysis; debit card 
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services, charge card services and cheque 
guarantee services; banking, savings account 
and investment services; financial clearing 
services; credit verification via global 
computer information network; electronic 
credit risk management services; electronic 
purchase payment and electronic bill payment 
services; financial accounts debiting and 
crediting services; electronic banking 
services; issuance of stored value cards, 
charge cards and debit cards; telephone credit 
cards services; information services relating 
to finance and insurance, provided online from 
a computer database or Internet; agency for 
collection of gas and electricity fees; 
antique appraisal; art appraisal; jewelry 
appraisal; used car appraisal; tax information 
supply; charitable fund raising; organizing of 
charitable collections; charitable 
collections; rental of paper money and coin 
counting or processing machines; rental of 
cash dispensers or automated-teller machines; 
online payment services; rental and/or leasing 
of safes; consultancy, information and 
advisory services relating to the aforesaid 
services; all included in class 36
Class 37: 
Building construction; repair; installation 
services; building construction supervision; 
construction information; construction 
consultancy; building sealing; building 
insulating; building of fair stalls and shops; 
rental of construction equipment; demolition 
of buildings; drilling of wells; factory 
construction; installation, maintenance and 
repair of computer hardware; installation of 
doors and windows; machinery installation, 
maintenance and repair; masonry; motor vehicle 
maintenance and repair; office machines and 
equipment installation; painting or repair of 
signs; painting, interior and exterior; 
wallpapering; pipeline construction and 
maintenance; plastering; plumbing; pumicing; 
road paving; roofing services; telephone 
installation and repair; upholstering; vehicle 
maintenance; warehouse construction and 
repair; all included in Class 37
Class 42: 
Scientific and technological services and 
research and design relating thereto; 
industrial analysis and research services; 
design and development of computer hardware 
and software; urban planning; architectural 
consultancy; architectural services; design of 
interior décor; surveying; calibration 
[measuring]; cloud computing; computer 
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security consultancy; computer technology 
consultancy; computer software consultancy; 
computer system design; computer system 
analysis; rental of computer software; 
computer software design; computer 
programming; computer rental; construction 
drafting; consultancy in the design and 
development of computer hardware; creating and 
maintaining web sites for others; data 
conversion of computer programs and data [not 
physical conversion]; digitization of 
documents [scanning]; duplication of computer 
programs; electronic data storage; 
engineering; geological surveys; hosting 
computer sites [web sites]; industrial design; 
providing information on computer technology 
and programming via a web site; information 
technology [IT] consultancy; installation of 
computer software; maintenance of computer 
software; packaging design; quality control; 
recovery of computer data; research in the 
field of environmental protection; research 
and development of new products for others; 
scientific research; server hosting; 
industrial design; technical research; 
technological consultancy; water analysis; all 
included in Class 42

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

06-11-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 305104944
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Application No.: 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

A

B

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

YES 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Zhongliang Holdings Group Company Limited
Cayman Corporate Centre, 
27 Hospital Road, George Town, Grand Cayman 
KY1-9008,
CAYMAN ISLANDS

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

RUBY YEUNG & CO.
UNIT 701, 7TH FLOOR, WING ON HOUSE
71 DES VOEUX ROAD CENTRAL
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16,35,36,37,42

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 16: 
Paper, cardboard and goods made from these 
materials, not included in other classes; 
printed matter; bookbinding material; 
photographs; stationery; adhesives for 
stationery or household purposes; artists' 
materials; paint brushes; typewriters and 
office requisites (except furniture); 
instructional and teaching material (except 
apparatus); plastic materials for packaging 
(not included in other classes); printers' 
type; printing blocks; magazines; periodicals; 
newspapers; prospectuses; printed 
publications; notepads; publications; printed 
research publications; memo pads; diaries; 
written analysis reports and reports; manuals 
and pamphlet; writing materials; pictures; 
advertisement boards of paper or cardboard; 
manifolds (stationery); signboards of paper or 
cardboard; journals; books; pamphlets; 
posters; printed cards; circulars; catalogues; 
calendars; envelopes, letterheads, company 
forms, official receipts; carry bags of paper, 
cardboard and plastic; marketing and 
promotional materials; printed advertisements; 
user manuals; packaging materials of paper or 
plastic; tissues; handkerchiefs made of paper; 
models and figurines made of paper; all 
included in class 16.
Class 35: 



 
                     

Class 16-20 68/163

 公報編號 Journal No.: 2019/152 公布日期 Publication Date:13-12-2019

分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version)

Advertising; business management; business 
administration; office functions; wholesaling, 
retailing and distribution of building 
materials; commercial information and advice 
for consumers; business appraisals; business 
information and inquires; business management 
and organization consultancy; business 
research; commercial administration of the 
licensing of goods and services of others; 
marketing research; organization of trade 
fairs for commercial or advertising purposes; 
purchasing of goods and services for other 
businesses; public relations; rental of 
advertising spaces; commercial information and 
advice for consumers; distribution of samples; 
document reproduction; demonstration of goods; 
import-export agencies; cost price analysis; 
sales promotions for others; publicity; 
systemization of information into computer 
databases; price comparison services; 
relocation services for business; on-line 
advertising on a computer network; all 
included in Class 35
Class 36: 
Insurance; financial affairs; monetary 
affairs; real estate affairs; clearing and 
reconciling financial transactions via a 
global computer network; online banking 
services and financial services; credit card 
services, processing and transmission of bills 
and payments thereof, and providing insurance 
for financial transactions; funds transfer 
services; transmission of funds by electronic 
means for others; transfer of payments for 
others via the internet; financial services in 
the nature of billing and payment processing 
services; arrangement and management of leases 
and tenancy; renting and leasing of real 
estate; real estate appraisal; real estate 
valuation, real estate financing, real estate 
investment; real estate brokerage services; 
real estate agency services; housing agency 
services; actuarial services; real estate 
management and consultancy services; rent 
collection; rental of offices (real estate); 
rental of apartments and flats; provision of 
financial information via the Internet; safety 
deposit and issuing of travel vouchers 
services; capital investments; financial 
evaluation [insurance, banking, real estate]; 
financial and asset management services; 
insurance and financial services; financial 
services provided by telecommunication means; 
financial consultancy and advisory services; 
home banking; banking services provided on-
line from a computer databases or the 
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Internet; securities brokerage services, stock 
exchange quotation services; stocks and bonds 
brokerage, financial analysis; debit card 
services, charge card services and cheque 
guarantee services; banking, savings account 
and investment services; financial clearing 
services; credit verification via global 
computer information network; electronic 
credit risk management services; electronic 
purchase payment and electronic bill payment 
services; financial accounts debiting and 
crediting services; electronic banking 
services; issuance of stored value cards, 
charge cards and debit cards; telephone credit 
cards services; information services relating 
to finance and insurance, provided online from 
a computer database or Internet; agency for 
collection of gas and electricity fees; 
antique appraisal; art appraisal; jewelry 
appraisal; used car appraisal; tax information 
supply; charitable fund raising; organizing of 
charitable collections; charitable 
collections; rental of paper money and coin 
counting or processing machines; rental of 
cash dispensers or automated-teller machines; 
online payment services; rental and/or leasing 
of safes; consultancy, information and 
advisory services relating to the aforesaid 
services; all included in class 36
Class 37: 
Building construction; repair; installation 
services; building construction supervision; 
construction information; construction 
consultancy; building sealing; building 
insulating; building of fair stalls and shops; 
rental of construction equipment; demolition 
of buildings; drilling of wells; factory 
construction; installation, maintenance and 
repair of computer hardware; installation of 
doors and windows; machinery installation, 
maintenance and repair; masonry; motor vehicle 
maintenance and repair; office machines and 
equipment installation; painting or repair of 
signs; painting, interior and exterior; 
wallpapering; pipeline construction and 
maintenance; plastering; plumbing; pumicing; 
road paving; roofing services; telephone 
installation and repair; upholstering; vehicle 
maintenance; warehouse construction and 
repair; all included in Class 37
Class 42: 
Scientific and technological services and 
research and design relating thereto; 
industrial analysis and research services; 
design and development of computer hardware 
and software; urban planning; architectural 
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consultancy; architectural services; design of 
interior décor; surveying; calibration 
[measuring]; cloud computing; computer 
security consultancy; computer technology 
consultancy; computer software consultancy; 
computer system design; computer system 
analysis; rental of computer software; 
computer software design; computer 
programming; computer rental; construction 
drafting; consultancy in the design and 
development of computer hardware; creating and 
maintaining web sites for others; data 
conversion of computer programs and data [not 
physical conversion]; digitization of 
documents [scanning]; duplication of computer 
programs; electronic data storage; 
engineering; geological surveys; hosting 
computer sites [web sites]; industrial design; 
providing information on computer technology 
and programming via a web site; information 
technology [IT] consultancy; installation of 
computer software; maintenance of computer 
software; packaging design; quality control; 
recovery of computer data; research in the 
field of environmental protection; research 
and development of new products for others; 
scientific research; server hosting; 
industrial design; technical research; 
technological consultancy; water analysis; all 
included in Class 42

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

06-11-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305105196

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

PRIZEMART LIMITED
FLAT C, 10/F, GOODMAN TSUEN WAN CENTRE,
68 WANG LUNG STREET, TSUEN WAN, N.T.,
HONG KONG

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

PRIZEMART LIMITED
FLAT C, 10/F., GOODMAN TSUEN WAN CENTRE,
68 WANG LUNG STREET, TSUEN WAN, N.T.,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 16: 
Paper; Kitchen Towels, Hygienic paper; Towels 
of paper; Table napkins of paper; 
Handkerchiefs of paper; Wood pulp paper; all 
included in Class 16.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

06-11-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305119218

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

一般商標

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

好習慣國際教育發展有限公司

香港

灣仔謝斐道 98-108 號

仁文大廈 2 樓 B 室
[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

卓遠知識產權有限公司

香港

上環禧利街 27 號

富輝商業中心 10 樓 

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9,16,35,41,42

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

類別 16:

不屬別類的紙製品;便攜式印刷成套工具（辦公用品）; 便條

本子; 便條紙; 便箋; 便箋本;保鮮膜; 信封（文具）; 信紙

;修改墨（日光膠版術）; 修正帶（辦公用品）; 做標記用粉

筆; 傢具除外的辦公必需品; 傳單; 傳真機用色帶;傳真紙;

優惠券（印刷品）; 刊物; 別姓名卡套用夾子（辦公用品）; 

剪紙; 剪貼集; 動畫用賽璐珞片; 包裝袋; 卡片; 卡紙; 卡

紙板; 卡紙板製的裝飾物; 卡通書; 印刷出版品; 印刷出版

物; 印刷刊物; 印刷品; 印刷圖表; 印刷好的樂譜; 印刷成

品; 印刷時刻表; 印刷物; 印油. 印章; 圖書; 圖片; 圖畫

; 圖章（印）托架; 圖章（印）盒; 圖表; 圖釘; 地圖; 地

球儀; 垃圾袋; 報刊; 場刊; 塊墨; 塑料包裝; 字畫; 學校

用品（文具）; 宣傳品 (印刷品); 宣傳單; 宣傳畫; 宣紙; 

封面（文具）; 小冊子; 小冊子（手冊）; 尺; 工商日誌; 
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帶夾紙裝置的書寫板; 平版印刷工藝品; 平版印刷用白堊; 平

面圖; 幼童教學用品(圖文書籍); 幼童教學用品(練習簿); 

座檯曆; 彩圖; 彩色皺紋紙; 彩色石印畫片; 彩色粉筆（蠟

筆）; 影印紙(文具); 影集; 手冊; 手印器具; 手壓訂書機

（辦公用品）;手提膠或紙袋; 打印機用色帶; 打孔器（辦公

用品）; 打字機; 打字機帶; 掛曆; 描圖圖樣; 描圖布; 描

圖紙; 提花機穿孔卡; 擦塗擋板; 擦塗用品; 擦手紙; 擦膠; 

支票夾(皮革製); 支票簿夾; 收據; 改錯帶; 故事書; 教學

教材; 教學用品; 教學用模型標本; 教學用組織剖面圖; 教

學課本; 數字（打字用鉛字）; 文件夾; 文具; 新聞刊物; 

新聞紙; 旗（紙製）; 日曆; 日記簿; 日誌; 明信片; 書; 

書刊; 書夾; 書套; 書寫工具; 書簿; 書籤; 桌曆; 條形碼

碳帶; 活頁筆記本; 活頁繪圖本; 漫畫; 漫畫書; 生日卡; 

畫; 畫冊; 畫本; 雜誌; 雜誌（期刊）。
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-11-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:
不適用

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:
不適用

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:
不適用

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

不適用
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類別 Class 17

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305069683

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

A

B

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

YES 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour grey as an 
element of mark “A” in the series and the 
colours grey, black and white as elements of 
mark “B” in the series.

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Ka Shui Manufactory Co., Limited (嘉瑞製品有限公

司)
Room A, 29th Floor, Tower B, Billion Centre,
1 Wang Kwong Road, Kowloon Bay, Kowloon,
Hong Kong

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

Ka Shui Manufactory Co., Limited Attn.: Ms. 
Yam Suk Yee, Celia
Room A, 29th Floor, Tower B, Billion Centre,
1 Wang Kwong Road, Kowloon Bay, Kowloon,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6,9,17,18

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 17:
Carbon fibres, other than for textile use; all 
included in Class 17.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 27-09-2019 
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Date of Filing: 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305076577

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours blue and red 
as elements of the trade mark.

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

AGC Kabushiki Kaisha (AGC Inc.)
5-1, Marunouchi 1-chome
Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-8405
JAPAN

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

EMILY YIP & CO
1st Floor, Kingsfield Centre
18 Shell Street, Fortress Hill
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

17,19,20,21,37,42

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 17: 
Gaskets; joint packings; plastic films for 
agricultural purposes; plastic semi-worked 
products; artificial resins in the form of 
sheets for use in manufacture [semi-finished 
products]; boards and plates of plastics; 
fiber-reinforced plastic boards; rubber [raw 
or semi-worked]; fluoro rubber; washers of 
rubber or vulcanized fiber; semi-processed 
plastic substances in the form of sponges; 
valves of rubber or vulcanized fiber, not 
including machine elements; insulating 
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refractory materials; thermal insulating 
materials; chemical fiber, not for textile 
use; condenser paper; junctions for pipes, not 
of metal; electrical insulating materials; 
rock wool; slag wool; rubber thread and 
covered rubber yarn, not for textile use; 
chemical fiber yarn and thread, not for 
textile use; insulating gloves; rubber cords 
and laces; industrial packaging containers of 
rubber; rubber stoppers for industrial 
packaging containers; rubber lids and caps for 
industrial packaging containers; vulcanized 
fiber; soundproofing materials of rock wool, 
not for building purposes.
Class 19: 
Ceramic building materials, bricks and 
refractory products; refractory cement; 
insulating refractory bricks; plastic building 
materials; cement and its products; aggregate; 
building glass; synthetic building materials; 
asphalt, and asphalt building or construction 
materials; rubber building or construction 
materials; plastic security windows allowing 
communication; building materials made of 
linoleum for fixing to existing walls or 
floors; plaster for building purposes; lime 
building or construction materials; building 
or construction materials of plaster; road and 
field marking sheets and strips; building 
timber; building stone; paint spraying booths, 
not of metal; moulds for forming cement 
products, not of metal; water-pipe valves, not 
of metal or plastics; road signs, not of 
metal, non-luminous and non-mechanical; 
beacons, not of metal, non-luminous; storage 
tanks, not of metal or plastics; joinery 
fittings, not of metal; non-metal 
transportable greenhouses for household use; 
nonmetallic mineral materials, unworked or 
partly worked; tar and pitch; buildings, not 
of metal.
Class 20: 
Mirrors being items of furniture; valves of 
plastics, not including machine elements; 
furniture; storage tanks, not of metal or 
masonry; metal-substitute plastic fasteners; 
nails, wedges, nuts, screws, tacks, bolts, 
rivets and casters, not of metal; washers, not 
of metal, not of rubber or vulcanized fiber; 
cushions [furniture]; Japanese floor cushions 
[Zabuton]; pillows; mattresses; indoor window 
blinds [shade] [furniture]; loading pallets, 
not of metal; containers for transport, not of 
metal; blinds of reed, rattan or bamboo 
[Sudare]; bead curtains for decoration; 
oriental single panel standing partition 
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[Tsuitate]; oriental folding partition screens 
[Byoubu]; benches; upright signboards of wood 
or plastics.
Class 21: 
Unworked or semi-worked glass, not for 
building; cookware for use in microwave ovens; 
coffee-makers, non-electric; coffeepots, non-
electric; tea pots, non-electric; tableware; 
food preserving jars of glass; pepper pots, 
sugar bowls and salt shakers; glass containers 
for soy sauce; glass containers for edible 
oil; hand-operated coffee grinders and pepper 
mills; industrial packaging containers of 
glass or porcelain; cooking pots and pans, 
non-electric; kettles, non-electric; vacuum 
bottles [insulated flasks]; ice pails; whisks, 
non-electric; cooking strainers; lemon 
squeezers [citrus juicers]; sugar tongs; 
nutcrackers; gloves for household purposes; 
coldboxes, non-electric; kitchen containers 
for rice; drinking flasks; portable ice chests 
for household purposes; egg cups; napkin 
holders and napkin rings; colanders; shakers; 
Japanese style cooked rice scoops [Shamoji]; 
bottle openers; cooking graters; tart scoops; 
waffle irons, non-electric; upright signboards 
of glass or ceramics; cosmetic and toilet 
utensils.
Class 37: 
Construction; glazing of windows; installation 
and maintenance of photovoltaic installations; 
repair or maintenance of automobiles; building 
caulking services; painting, interior and 
exterior; joinery; building damp-proofing; 
bricklaying; renovation of buildings; 
installation and maintenance of solar thermal 
installations; advisory services relating to 
joinery; asphalting; tile laying, bricklaying 
or block laying; pipeline construction; 
installation and repair of air-conditioning 
apparatus; repair or maintenance of railway 
rolling stocks; repair or maintenance of 
vessels; aircraft repair or maintenance; 
repair or maintenance of two-wheeled motor 
vehicles.
Class 42: 
Architectural design; product design and 
development services; software design and 
development; biotechnology research; chemical 
research; research and development services in 
the field of antibody technology; testing, 
inspection and research services in the fields 
of pharmaceuticals, cosmetics and foodstuffs; 
design of building interiors and exteriors; 
design and programming of web sites; computer 
software consulting; design and development of 
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software for inventory management; research in 
the field of pharmaceuticals; agrochemical 
research services; product research services; 
research relating to building construction; 
research and development services relating to 
solar cells and electricity generation; 
research and development of new products for 
third parties in the field of plastic 
materials.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-10-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305103558

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 
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[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Glaze Fortune (HK) Limited
15/F., BOC Group Life Assurance Tower,
No. 136 Des Voeux Road Central, Central,
HONG KONG

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

CHAN, TANG & KWOK
Rooms 2503-04, 25/F., Shanghai Industrial 
Investment Building,
48-62 Hennessy Road, Wanchai,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

2,6,7,10,15,17,22,23,26,27

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 17:
Rubber, gutta-percha, gum, asbestos, mica and 
goods made from these materials and not 
included in other classes.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

04-11-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A
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類別 Class 18

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304343922

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Aktieselskabet af 21. november 2001
Fredskovvej 5,
7330 Brande,
DENMARK

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

Barron & Young Intellectual Property Limited
Suite 617, Lakeside 2, No. 10 Science Park 
West Avenue,
Hong Kong Science Park, N.T.,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18,35

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18: 
Trunks, valises, traveling bags, traveling 
sets, garment bags for travel, vanity-cases, 
rucksacks, handbags, beach bags, shopping 
bags, shoulder bags, school bags, bags for 
sports, suit cases, canvas traveling sack, 
luggage, attaché-cases, briefcases, pocket 
wallets, purses, key-holders; umbrellas, 
parasols, canes, walking-stick seats
Class 35: 
The bringing together, for the benefit of 
others, of a variety of goods (excluding the 
transport thereof), enabling customers to 
conveniently view and purchase those goods 
through retail stores, wholesale outlets, 
shop-in-shops or means of electronic media, 
namely clothing, footwear, headgear, beach 
bags, school bags, bags for sports and jewelry

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 
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[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-11-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304794030

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Advance Thun AG
Uttigenstrasse 87,
CH-3600 Thun,
SWITZERLAND

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

UNITALEN ATTORNEYS AT LAW LIMITED
RM 1201, 12/F,
GOLDEN ERA PLAZA,
39-55 SAI YEE ST, MONGKOK KLN
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18,28,35

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18: 
Sports bags; Backpacks; Hip bags.
Class 28: 
Sports equipment, in particular paragliders, 
harnesses, rescue parachutes, kites (for kite 
surfing), and their accessories.
Class 35: 
Retail sales with sports equipment, in 
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particular paragliders, harnesses, rescue 
parachutes, kites (for kite surfing), and 
their accessories.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-01-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304819825

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

K11 Group Limited
10th Floor, Inter-Continental Plaza,
94 Granville Road, Tsim Sha Tsui, Kowloon,
HONG KONG

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

CHAN, TANG & KWOK
Rooms 2503-04, 25/F., Shanghai Industrial 
Investment Building,
48-62 Hennessy Road, Wanchai,
HONG KONG
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

2,14,16,18,25,26,35,36,41,43

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18:
Leather and imitations of leather; luggage and 
carrying bags; umbrellas and parasols; 
athletic bags; backpacks; card cases and card 
holders [leatherware]; carrying bags; casual 
bags; overnight bags; coin purses; cosmetic 
and toiletry cases; cosmetic cases and bags 
(sold empty); cosmetic kits bags (sold empty); 
duffel bags; garment bags for travel; 
handbags; key cases; key chains [fobs] of 
leather; key chains with mirrors [fobs] of 
leather; key holders made of leather; key 
rings (fobs) of leather; knapsacks; laundry 
bags; luggage tags; pocket wallets; pouches; 
purses; rucksacks; shopping nets or bags; 
shoulder bags; sport bags; travel kits 
(leather goods); travelling bags; travelling 
sets (leatherware); travelling trunks; trolley 
bags; waist bags; wallets; belt [not for 
clothing]; business card cases; documents 
cases [leatherware and imitation leatherware]; 
school bags; parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, No. 302012363, 303879631, 
301285209 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-01-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304819834
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

K11 Group Limited
10th Floor, Inter-Continental Plaza,
94 Granville Road, Tsim Sha Tsui, Kowloon,
HONG KONG

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

CHAN, TANG & KWOK
Rooms 2503-04, 25/F., Shanghai Industrial 
Investment Building,
48-62 Hennessy Road, Wanchai,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

2,14,16,18,25,26,35,36,41,43

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18:
Leather and imitations of leather; luggage and 
carrying bags; umbrellas and parasols; 
athletic bags; backpacks; card cases and card 
holders [leatherware]; carrying bags; casual 
bags; overnight bags; coin purses; cosmetic 
and toiletry cases; cosmetic cases and bags 
(sold empty); cosmetic kits bags (sold empty); 
duffel bags; garment bags for travel; 
handbags; key cases; key chains [fobs] of 
leather; key chains with mirrors [fobs] of 
leather; key holders made of leather; key 
rings (fobs) of leather; knapsacks; laundry 
bags; luggage tags; pocket wallets; pouches; 
purses; rucksacks; shopping nets or bags; 
shoulder bags; sport bags; travel kits 
(leather goods); travelling bags; travelling 
sets (leatherware); travelling trunks; trolley 
bags; waist bags; wallets; belt [not for 
clothing]; business card cases; documents 
cases [leatherware and imitation leatherware]; 
school bags; parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, No. 301285209, 303879631, 
302012363 
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[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-01-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304822290AA

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

K11 Group Limited
10th Floor, Inter-Continental Plaza, 
94 Granville Road, Tsim Sha Tsui, Kowloon,
HONG KONG

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

CHAN, TANG & KWOK
Rooms 2503-04, 25/F., Shanghai Industrial 
Investment Building, 
48-62 Hennessy Road, Wanchai,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16,18,25,36,39,41,43

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18:
Leather and imitations of leather; luggage and 
carrying bags; umbrellas and parasols; 
athletic bags; backpacks; card cases and card 
holders [leatherware]; carrying bags; casual 
bags; overnight bags; coin purses; cosmetic 
and toiletry cases; cosmetic cases and bags 
(sold empty); cosmetic kits bags (sold empty); 
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duffel bags; garment bags for travel; 
handbags; key cases; key chains [fobs] of 
leather; key chains with mirrors [fobs] of 
leather; key holders made of leather; key 
rings (fobs) of leather; knapsacks; laundry 
bags; luggage tags; pocket wallets; pouches; 
purses; rucksacks; shopping nets or bags; 
shoulder bags; sport bags; travel kits 
(leather goods); travelling bags; travelling 
sets (leatherware); travelling trunks; trolley 
bags; waist bags; wallets; belt [not for 
clothing]; business card cases; documents 
cases [leatherware and imitation leatherware]; 
school bags; parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-02-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304822308AA

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary
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 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

K11 Group Limited
10th Floor, Inter-Continental Plaza, 
94 Granville Road, Tsim Sha Tsui, Kowloon,
HONG KONG

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

CHAN, TANG & KWOK
Rooms 2503-04, 25/F., Shanghai Industrial 
Investment Building, 
48-62 Hennessy Road, Wanchai,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3,14,18,25,36,39,43

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18:
Leather and imitations of leather; luggage and 
carrying bags; umbrellas and parasols; 
athletic bags; backpacks; card cases and card 
holders [leatherware]; carrying bags; casual 
bags; overnight bags; coin purses; cosmetic 
and toiletry cases; cosmetic cases and bags 
(sold empty); cosmetic kits bags (sold empty); 
duffel bags; garment bags for travel; 
handbags; key cases; key chains [fobs] of 
leather; key chains with mirrors [fobs] of 
leather; key holders made of leather; key 
rings (fobs) of leather; knapsacks; laundry 
bags; luggage tags; pocket wallets; pouches; 
purses; rucksacks; shopping nets or bags; 
shoulder bags; sport bags; travel kits 
(leather goods); travelling bags; travelling 
sets (leatherware); travelling trunks; trolley 
bags; waist bags; wallets; belt [not for 
clothing]; business card cases; documents 
cases [leatherware and imitation leatherware]; 
school bags; parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-02-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A
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[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304822326AA

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

K11 Group Limited
10th Floor, Inter-Continental Plaza, 
94 Granville Road, Tsim Sha Tsui, Kowloon,
HONG KONG

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

CHAN, TANG & KWOK
Rooms 2503-04, 25/F., Shanghai Industrial 
Investment Building, 
48-62 Hennessy Road, Wanchai,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3,16,18,25,36,39,41,43

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18:
Leather and imitations of leather; luggage and 
carrying bags; umbrellas and parasols; 
athletic bags; backpacks; card cases and card 
holders [leatherware]; carrying bags; casual 
bags; overnight bags; coin purses; cosmetic 
and toiletry cases; cosmetic cases and bags 
(sold empty); cosmetic kits bags (sold empty); 
duffel bags; garment bags for travel; 
handbags; key cases; key chains [fobs] of 
leather; key chains with mirrors [fobs] of 
leather; key holders made of leather; key 
rings (fobs) of leather; knapsacks; laundry 
bags; luggage tags; pocket wallets; pouches; 
purses; rucksacks; shopping nets or bags; 
shoulder bags; sport bags; travel kits 
(leather goods); travelling bags; travelling 
sets (leatherware); travelling trunks; trolley 
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bags; waist bags; wallets; belt [not for 
clothing]; business card cases; documents 
cases [leatherware and imitation leatherware]; 
school bags; parts and fittings for all the 
aforesaid goods.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-02-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304903632

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 
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[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Kabushiki Kaisha Peace (also trading as Peace 
Inc.)
4-5-12 Aobadai,
Meguro-ku, Tokyo,
Japan

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

SIT FUNG KWONG & SHUM
9th Floor, York House, The Landmark,
15 Queen's Road Central,
Hong Kong

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9,14,16,18,24,25,26,41

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18:
Tote bags; communication-ticket holders; fanny 
packs; bags and the like, pouches.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

25-04-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

17-04-2019

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

2019-053444

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

JAPAN

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304947409AA
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Choy Brian Kit Chun
5th street house 20,
Hong Lok Yuen, Tai Po, New Territories
HONG KONG

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

Choy Brian Kit Chun
5th street house 20,
Hong Lok Yuen, Tai Po, New Territories
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18: 
leather bags, leather card holders, backpacks, 
clutch handbags

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-06-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304947409AB

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Choy Brian Kit Chun
5th street house 20,
Hong Lok Yuen, Tai Po, New Territories
HONG KONG

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

Choy Brian Kit Chun
5th street house 20,
Hong Lok Yuen, Tai Po, New Territories
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18: 
leather bags, leather card holders, backpacks, 
clutch handbags

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-06-2019 



 
                     

Class 16-20 93/163

 公報編號 Journal No.: 2019/152 公布日期 Publication Date:13-12-2019

分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version)

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304947409AC

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Choy Brian Kit Chun
5th street house 20,
Hong Lok Yuen, Tai Po, New Territories
HONG KONG

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

Choy Brian Kit Chun
5th street house 20,
Hong Lok Yuen, Tai Po, New Territories
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18: 
leather bags, leather card holders, backpacks, 
clutch handbags

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

03-06-2019 
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[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304949010

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

A-COLD-WALL* Limited
The Retreat, 406 Roding Lane South, WOODFORD 
GREEN,
Essex, IG8 8EY,
UNITED KINGDOM

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

CHAN, TANG & KWOK
Rooms 2503-04, 25/F., Shanghai Industrial 
Investment Building,
48-62 Hennessy Road, Wanchai,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3,9,14,16,18,20,25,35,42

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18:
Trunks and travelling bags; luggage; luggage 
tags; all-purpose sports and athletic bags; 
hand bags; beach bags; book bags; carry-on 
bags; duffel bags; nappy bags; gym bags; 
shopping bags; school bags; leather shopping 
bags; shoulder bags; tote bags; travel bags; 
umbrellas and parasols; walking sticks; whips, 
harness and saddlery; bags; backpacks; 
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knapsacks; rucksacks, briefcases; handbags; 
vanity cases; pocket wallets; purses; fanny 
packs; bum bags; garment bags for travel; hat 
boxes for travel not of paper or cardboard; 
travelling bags and sets; cosmetic cases and 
bags sold empty; toiletry and vanity cases 
sold empty; tool bags sold empty; attaché 
cases; briefcases; briefcase-type portfolios; 
document cases; men's clutches; business 
cases; business card cases; calling and credit 
card cases; key cases; wallets; banknote 
holders; coin holders; card holders made of 
leather.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-06-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

05-12-2018

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

UK00003358757

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

UNITED KINGDOM

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305003838

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

A
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B

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

一般商標

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

在本系列商標中的商標"A"及商標"B"，申請人聲稱黑色及白色

為商標的多於一個要素。
[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 

Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

陳玲玲

香港

九龍黃大仙黃大仙下邨

龍康樓 17 樓 1712 室
[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

陳玲玲

香港

九龍黃大仙黃大仙下邨

龍康樓 17 樓 1712 室
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 

18,25

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

類別 18: 

手提包；手袋；行李箱；背包；環保袋；皮革和人造皮革；布

製卡片套、布製八達通套、布製手提袋、布製銀包；針織布袋

及梭織布袋。

類別 25: 

服裝（衫、褲）；鞋；帽，襪子；皮帶和皮衣服
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

25-07-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:
不適用

[310] 優先權申請編號： 不適用
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      Priority Application Number:

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:
不適用

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

不適用

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305023692

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

STEFANO ROSSO
296W 10th Street,
10014 New York
United States of America

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

VINCENT LUK & ASSOCIATES
Unit A, 13th Floor, Nathan Commercial Building
430 Nathan Road, Kowloon
Hong Kong

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9,18,25,28,35,41

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18:
Clothing for pets; vanity cases, not fitted; 
trunks [luggage]; bags; beach bags; bags for 
sports; purses; handbags; travelling sets 
[leatherware]; briefcases; slings for carrying 
infants; parasols; umbrellas; business card 
cases; credit card cases [wallets]; pocket 
wallets; net bags for shopping; haversacks; 
travelling bags; luggage tags; attaché cases; 
suitcases; rucksacks; hip bags.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 
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[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-08-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305039208

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Kabushiki Kaisha Daytona International 
(Daytona International Company Limited)
3-25-15, Jingumae,
Shibuya-ku, Tokyo,
JAPAN

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

NTD PATENT & TRADE MARK AGENCY LIMITED
Units 1805-6, 18/F., Greenfield Tower, 
Concordia Plaza,
No. 1 Science Museum Road, Tsimshatsui East, 
Kowloon,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

14,18,25,35,45

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18:
Industrial packaging containers of leather; 
clothing for domestic pets; bags; folding 
briefcases; shoulder bags; gladstone bags; 
briefcases; suitcases; carry-on bags; trunks 
(luggage); handbags; boston bags; rucksacks; 
pouches; charm bags [Omamori-ire]; card cases 
[notecases]; shopping bags; wheeled shopping 
bags; purses; key cases; money pouches; 
wallets; wallets including commutation card 
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holders; commutation card wallets; business 
card cases; vanity cases [not fitted]; 
umbrellas; rainproof parasols; beach 
umbrellas; parasols; leather straps; rawhides; 
raw skins; tanned leather.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-08-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305048127AA

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Alliance Apparel Group, Inc.
12889 Moore Street,
Cerritos, California 90703,
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

ROBERTSONS
57th Floor, The Center
99 Queen’s Road Central
HONG KONG
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

14,18,25

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18:
Leather and imitation leather bags; Carry-all 
bags; Tote bags; Luggage; Handbags for ladies; 
Backpacks; Wallets; Fanny packs; Cosmetic bags 
sold empty.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-09-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

04-09-2019

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

88/604350

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305048550

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

KABUSHIKIGAISHA ORGY
1-1218 Horiuchi Hayama-Machi,
Miura-Gun Kanagawa,
JAPAN

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

District Distribution Company Limited
8/F, Sungib Industrial Centre,
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53 Wong Chuk Hang Road, Wong Chuk Hang
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18,25

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18: 
Bags; backpacks; briefcases; handbags; purses; 
shopping bags; suitcases; trunks; luggage; 
wallets; goods made of leather and imitations 
of leather.
Class 25: 
Clothing, footwear, headwear

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

06-09-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305050188
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

TONG YAN LOK ISABEL
6G Lung Cheung Court
37 Broadcast Drive Kowloon,
Hong Kong

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

TONG YAN LOK ISABEL
6G Lung Cheung Court
37 Broadcast Drive, Kowloon
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16,18,25

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18:
Leather and imitations of leather; animal 
skins and hides; luggage and carrying bags; 
umbrellas and parasols; walking sticks; whips, 
harness and saddlery; collars for animals, 
leashes and clothing for animals.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

09-09-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)： N/A
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      Priority Claim Details:

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305065100

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

DECATHLON
4 BOULEVARD DE MONS, 59650,
VILLENEUVE D'ASCQ
FRANCE

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

STEPHENSON HARWOOD
18th floor, United Centre
95 Queensway
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

9,11,12,18,25,28

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18:
Bags, travelling bags, sports bags, bags for 
cycling.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

23-09-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

26-03-2019

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

4537486
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[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

FRANCE

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305069683

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

A

B

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

YES 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colour grey as an 
element of mark “A” in the series and the 
colours grey, black and white as elements of 
mark “B” in the series.

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Ka Shui Manufactory Co., Limited (嘉瑞製品有限公

司)
Room A, 29th Floor, Tower B, Billion Centre,
1 Wang Kwong Road, Kowloon Bay, Kowloon,
Hong Kong

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

Ka Shui Manufactory Co., Limited Attn.: Ms. 
Yam Suk Yee, Celia
Room A, 29th Floor, Tower B, Billion Centre,
1 Wang Kwong Road, Kowloon Bay, Kowloon,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6,9,17,18

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18:
Luggage and carrying bags; umbrellas and 
parasols; walking sticks; whips; all included 
in Class 18.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 
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[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-09-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305072607

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

一般商標

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

YUAN DRESS INTERNATIONAL LIMITED
RM 1304 HANG LUNG CENTRE
2-20 PATERSON ST CAUSEWAY BAY
HONG KONG

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

CHAMPION INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY MANAGEMENT 
LIMITED
Unit C, 15/F.,Hua Chiao Comm. Centre
678 Nathan Road, Mongkok, Kowloon
Hong Kong
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3,14,18,25,35

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

類別 18:
school bags; travelling trunks; backpacks; 
pocket wallets; suit cases; bags for sports; 
bags; business card cases; umbrellas; walking 
sticks.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-09-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:
不適用

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:
不適用

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:
不適用

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

不適用

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305076801

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary
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 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

JRSK, Inc.
82 Mercer Street, New York,
New York 10012
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

ROBIN BRIDGE & JOHN LIU
6th Floor, Emperor Commercial Centre,
39 Des Voeux Road Central,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18,25

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18: 
Luggage and suitcases; handbags; shoulder 
bags; tote bags; duffel bags; weekend bags; 
backpacks; briefcases; trunks; toiletry bags; 
beach bags; reusable shopping bags; garment 
bags for travel; make up bags; jewelry bags; 
laundry bags; shoe bags for travel; wallets; 
pouches; card cases; packing inserts; packing 
inserts, namely, packing cubes; luggage tags; 
baby carriers; baby pouch carriers; umbrellas; 
pet carriers.
Class 25: 
Clothing, headwear, footwear, sleepwear, sleep 
masks.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-10-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

26-09-2019

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

88632325

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

  

 

 



 
                     

Class 16-20 108/163

 公報編號 Journal No.: 2019/152 公布日期 Publication Date:13-12-2019

分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version)

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305076865

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Powervision Tech Inc.（北京臻迪科技股份有限公司）
Floor 5, Building 33, Yungu Park, No.79, 
Shuangying West Road, Technology Park,
Changping District, Beijing,
CHINA

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

UNITALEN ATTORNEYS AT LAW LIMITED
RM 1201, 12/F, GOLDEN ERA PLAZA,
39-55 SAI YEE ST, MONGKOK KLN,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7,9,18,28

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18:
All-purpose carrying bags; Shoulder bags; 
Trunks being luggage; Hiking bags; Leather 
bags; Back packs; Canvas shopping bags; 
Travelling bags; Sport bags

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-10-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305078926

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

一般商標

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

藝之卉時尚集團（深圳）有限公司

中國

廣東省深圳市龍華區大浪街道新石社區浪騰路 2 號

藝之卉創意園 2 號樓 4 層南側
[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

香港凱旋知識產權代理有限公司

香港

九龍旺角煙廠街 9 號

興發商業大廈 7 樓 703 室
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 

14,18,25

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

類別 18:

公文包；公文箱；卡片盒（皮夾子）；女用手包；女用陽傘；

寵物服裝；手提包；旅行用具（皮件）；登山杖；裘皮；運動

包；鑰匙包；錢包（錢夾）；非專用化妝包；皮製帶子。
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

10-10-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:
不適用

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:
不適用
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[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:
不適用

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

不適用

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305078944

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

一般商標

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

藝之卉時尚集團（深圳）有限公司

中國

廣東省深圳市龍華區大浪街道新石社區浪騰路 2 號

藝之卉創意園 2 號樓 4 層南側
[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

香港凱旋知識產權代理有限公司

香港

九龍旺角煙廠街 9 號

興發商業大廈 7 樓 703 室
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 

14,18,25

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

類別 18:

公文包；公文箱；卡片盒（皮夾子）；女用手包；女用陽傘；

寵物服裝；手提包；旅行用具（皮件）；登山杖；裘皮；運動

包；鑰匙包；錢包（錢夾）；非專用化妝包；皮製帶子。
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 
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[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

10-10-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:
不適用

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:
不適用

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:
不適用

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

不適用

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305079547

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Kabushiki Kaisha Yoshida (Yoshida & Co., Ltd.)
1-17-6, Higashi-Kanda,
Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo,
JAPAN

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

DEACONS
5th Floor,
Alexandra House Central
HONG KONG
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18,25,35

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18: 
Handbag frames; purse frames; horseshoes; 
leather, unworked or semi-worked; semi-worked 
fur; industrial packaging containers of 
leather; clothing for domestic pets; bags; 
pouches (bag); vanity cases sold empty; 
umbrellas; umbrella covers; walking sticks; 
canes; metal parts of canes and walking-
sticks; handles for canes and walking sticks; 
saddlery.
Class 25: 
Clothing; headgear for wear; garters; sock 
suspenders; suspenders (braces); waistbands; 
belts for clothing; footwear, other than 
special footwear for sports; masquerade 
costumes; clothes for sports; special footwear 
for sports.
Class 35: 
Advertising and publicity services; promoting 
the goods and services of others through the 
administration of sales and promotional 
incentive schemes involving trading stamps; 
business management analysis or business 
consultancy; marketing research or analysis; 
providing information concerning commercial 
sales; business management of hotels; 
publicity material rental; retail services or 
wholesale services for bags and pouches; 
retail services or wholesale services for 
clothing; retail services or wholesale 
services for footwear, other than special 
footwear for sports; retail services or 
wholesale services for woven fabrics; retail 
services or wholesale services for beddings, 
except linen; retail services or wholesale 
services for personal articles; retail 
services or wholesale services for diapers.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

10-10-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)： N/A
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      Priority Claim Details:

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305081030

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

JOOSIKHOESA MEDIQUITOUS (MEDIQUITOUS CO., 
LTD.)
(Jiyoung Bldg., Nonhyeon-dong) 2F, 3F, 644,
Nonhyeon-ro, Gangnam-gu, Seoul,
REPUBLIC OF KOREA

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

NTD PATENT & TRADE MARK AGENCY LIMITED
Units 1805-6, 18/F., Greenfield Tower, 
Concordia Plaza,
No. 1 Science Museum Road, Tsimshatsui East, 
Kowloon,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18,25

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18: 
Bags; Purses; Business card cases; Trunks 
[luggage]; Handbags; Imitation leather; Labels 
of leather; Umbrellas; Parasols; Walking 
sticks.
Class 25: 
Clothing; Footwear; Hats; Uniforms; Underwear; 
Socks; Scarfs; Belts [clothing]; Money belts 
[clothing]; Sports jerseys.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 
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[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-10-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305085658

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

TANNERIE REMY CARRIAT SA
225 Route d’Itxassou64250 
ESPELETTE
FRANCE

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

C&H IP LAW LIMITED
1206, Eastern Commercial Centre,
397 Hennessy Road, Wan Chai
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18,35,40

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18: 
Leather and imitation leather, products of 
these substances not included in other 
classes; tanned leather, hides and unworked 
leather, shins; canvas of leather; curried 
skins; leather fabrics; products of these 
materials, including wallets, purses, 
satchels, document wallet, boxes, covers at 
clothes for the travel, luggage, hand bags, 
straps; shoe leather ; furniture coverings of 
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leather
Class 35: 
Retail sales and wholesale of leather and 
imitations of leather, goods made of these 
materials not included in other classes, 
tanned leather, hides and unworked leather, 
shins, canvas of leather; Wholesaling services 
and to retail of following products: attache 
cases in leather or imitations of leather, 
pouches of leather or imitations of leather, 
trunks and travelling bags of leather or 
imitations of leather, trunks of travel in 
leather or imitations of leather, belts 
(leather shoulder), bags of leather or 
imitations of leather, bags for campers in 
leather or imitations of leather, bags for 
climbers in leather or imitations of leather, 
sacks at of back leather or imitations of 
leather, handbags of leather or imitations of 
leather, pocket wallets, card cases of leather 
or imitations of leather, key cases made of 
leather or imitations of leather, card holders 
of credit (wallets) in leather or imitations 
of leather, umbrellas well as parasols, canes, 
whips and saddlery, clothing, footwear, 
headgear
Class 40: 
Treatment of materials; processing of leather; 
textile treating; leather working; skin 
dressing; tanning; tanning of hides; 
dressmaking; dyeing services; leather 
staining; processing and transformation of 
leather; embossing of leather; cut out of 
leather; colouring of leather; clothing 
alteration; transformation of leather; dyeing; 
processing of animal skins and textile 
materials; services of application of 
coverings of protection onto the leather

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

17-10-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

10-07-2019

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

19/4566412

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A



 
                     

Class 16-20 116/163

 公報編號 Journal No.: 2019/152 公布日期 Publication Date:13-12-2019

分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version)

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

FRANCE

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305089104

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

一般商標

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

王濤

中國

湖南省藍山縣太平圩鄉

小佳田村 4 組
[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

漢堯商務（香港）有限公司

香港

九龍旺角花園街 2-16 號

好景商業中心 27/F 18 室
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 

18

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

類別 18: 

皮革及人造皮革，不屬別類的皮革及人造皮革製品，毛皮，箱

子及旅行袋，雨傘、陽傘及手杖，鞭和馬具。
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-10-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:
不適用
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[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:
不適用

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:
不適用

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

不適用

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305089401

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours Pantone 
2975C, Pantone 555C, Pantone 694C, Pantone 
5435C and Pantone 721 C as elements of the 
trade mark.

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

CITISTORE(HONG KONG) LIMITED
9/F,KOLOUR.TSUEN WAN 1
68 CHUNG ON STREET,TSUEN WAN,N.T.
HONG KONG

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

CITISTORE(HONG KONG) LIMITED
9/F,KOLOUR.TSUEN WAN 1
68 CHUNG ON STREET,TSUEN WAN,N.T.
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

14,18,25,26,35

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18:
Leather and imitations of leather; animal 
skins and hides; luggage and carrying bags; 
umbrellas and parasols; walking sticks; whips, 
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harness and saddlery; collars, leashes and 
clothing for animals.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-10-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305093046

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 



 
                     

Class 16-20 119/163

 公報編號 Journal No.: 2019/152 公布日期 Publication Date:13-12-2019

分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version)

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

FURLA S.P.A.
VIA BELLARIA, 3-5,
40068 SAN LAZZARO DI SAVENA, BOLOGNA,
ITALY

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

WENPING & CO
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building,
111 Gloucester Road,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3,9,14,18,25

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18:
Bags; beach bags; bags for sports; purses 
[handbags] of precious metal; shoulder bags; 
Boston bags; leather bags; handbags; 
rucksacks; daypacks; travelling bags; business 
card cases; credit card cases [wallets]; 
attaché cases of imitation leather; credit 
card cases and holders [leatherware]; garment 
bags for travel made of leather; pocket 
wallets; coin holders in the nature of 
wallets; suitcases; suitcases with wheels; 
leather suitcases; trunks [luggage]; 
travelling trunks; vanity cases, not fitted; 
key cases; travelling cases of leather; 
cosmetic cases sold empty; parasols; umbrellas 
and parasols; walking sticks; girths of 
leather; leather leashes; school satchels; 
business cases; small bags for men; purses; 
briefcases; travelling sets [leatherware]; 
haversacks; collars for animals; leather, 
unworked or semi-worked; labels of leather; 
imitation leather; fur; hip bags; attaché 
cases; overnight suitcases; covers for 
animals; bags for carrying animals; clothing 
for pets.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-10-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

15-07-2019

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

302019000049971

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的 ITALY
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      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305101424

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

ZAPA
54 rue de Lancry,
75010 Paris,
FRANCE

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

ONC LAWYERS
19TH FLOOR, THREE EXCHANGE SQUARE,
8 CONNAUGHT PLACE, CENTRAL,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18,25

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18: 
Leather and imitation leather; Furs-skins, 
Handbags, Shoulder bags, Backpacks, Beach 
bags, Sports bags (other than those adapted 
for the goods they are designed to contain), 
Wheeled shopping bags, Pouches (handbags), 
Satchels, Bag Straps, Shopping bags, Trunks 
[luggage], Travel cases, Travel bags, 
Traveling trunks and suitcases, Small 
suitcases with wheels, Garment bags for 
travel, Vanity cases (empty), Toiletry bags; 
Pocket wallets, Purses, Key cases, Leather 
cases, Card wallets [leatherware], Boxes made 
of leather, Bags and envelopes of leather for 
packaging, Umbrellas and parasols, Leather 
laces, Saddlery.
Class 25: 
Clothing, in particular coats, blousons, 
raincoats, rain capes, parkas, suits, jackets 
(clothing), overalls, trousers, jeans, shorts, 
Bermuda shorts, dresses, skirts, petticoats, 
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T-shirts, tank tops, sweaters, pullovers, 
shirts, waistcoats, sweatshirts, tracksuit 
bottoms, leggings (trousers), cloaks, ponchos, 
tracksuit jackets; Swimwear, beachwear, Beach 
wraps, Lingerie, Underwear, pyjamas, Dressing 
gowns, bath robes; Stockings and tights; 
Scarves, sashes for wear, Stoles, Neckties, 
Belts, suspenders, Headbands, Gloves 
[clothing]; Mittens, Headgear, Caps 
[headwear]; Footwear, footwear for the beach, 
skiing or sports, wellington boots, wooden 
shoes, shoes, slippers.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

01-11-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305111027

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A
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[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Off-White LLC
c/o Bellizio + Igel PLLC, 305 Madison Ave., 
40th Floor, 
New York, NEW YORK 10165
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

CHINAHONGKONG IP LIMITED
3011, 30/F, Office Tower, 
Convention Plaza, 1 Harbour Road
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18,25

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18: 
Handbags, tote bags, purses, clutches, 
cosmetics bags sold empty, reusable shopping 
bags, wallets, backpacks, briefcases, attaché 
cases, travel bags, trunks being luggage, 
luggage, all purpose carry bags, Umbrellas and 
parasols, satchels, school book bags, 
knapsacks, makeup cases sold empty, unfitted 
vanity cases, keycases, credit card holders, 
business card cases, briefcase-type portfolio 
cases, gym bags, beach bags, sport bags, 
toiletry bags sold empty.
Class 25: 
Apparel, namely, jackets, sweatshirts, coats, 
blazers, suits, pants, jeans, pullovers, 
sweaters, vests, shorts, shirts, dresses, 
skirts, wedding gown, raincoats, footwear, 
neckwear, neckties, bibs, hats, socks, gloves, 
belts, suspenders, aprons, sleeping masks.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-11-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

13-05-2019

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

88/428154

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

For Class 18

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305111180

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

一般商標

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

侑晨香港有限公司 (YOU-CHAIN (HONGKONG) CO., 
LIMITED)

香港

灣仔區洛克道 301-307 號

洛克中心 19 樓 C 室
[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

中一聯合國際知識產權有限公司

香港

九龍尖沙咀漆咸道南 45-51 號

其士大廈 803 室
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 

9,14,18,25,35,42

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

類別 18:

仿皮革；錢包；背包；行李箱；女用手包；可重複使用的購物

袋；行李袋；傘；手杖；動物外套
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

13-11-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

28-10-2019
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[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:
第 41937298 號（適用於類別 9）中國商標；第 41937304 號
（適用於類別 14）中國商標；第 41910545 號（適用於類別
18）中國商標；第 41922339 號（適用於類別 25）中國商標
；第 41912983 號（適用於類別 35）中國商標；第
41924826 號（適用於類別 42）中國商標；

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:
不適用

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

CHINA

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305117733

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Royal Corporation
31-6, Sakae 3-chome, 
Naka-ku, Nagoya-shi, Aichi
JAPAN

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

MARKS & CLERK
Level 9, Cyberport 1
100 Cyberport Road, Pok Fu Lam
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18,25

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18: 
Bags; pouches of leather and textile; jewelry 
pouches; pouches for holding make-up; card 
cases; purses; wallets; key cases; business 
card cases; vanity cases sold empty; umbrellas 
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and their parts.
Class 25: 
Clothing; scarves; shawls; socks and 
stockings; gloves; neckties; mufflers; 
headwear; garters; sock suspenders; 
suspenders; waistbands; belts for clothing; 
footwear, other than special footwear for 
sports.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-11-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305119010

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

KABUSHIKI KAISHA SANMARINO (SANMARINO Co., 
Ltd.)
2-9-5, RYOGOKU,
SUMIDA-KU, TOKYO 130-0026,
JAPAN
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[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

CHINA PATENT AGENT (HONG KONG) LIMITED
22/F, Great Eagle Centre,
23 Harbour Road, Wanchai,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18: 
Handbag frames; purse frames; horseshoes; 
industrial packaging containers of leather; 
clothing for domestic pets; bags; leather 
pouches; umbrellas; walking sticks; canes; 
metal parts of canes and walking sticks; 
handles for canes and walking sticks; 
saddlery; leather and fur, unworked or semi-
worked; vanity cases, not fitted.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-11-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305119029
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours navy blue, 
white, black, orange, yellow, deep orange, 
bluish gray and deep red as elements of the 
trade mark.

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

KABUSHIKI KAISHA SANMARINO (SANMARINO Co., 
Ltd.)
2-9-5, RYOGOKU,
SUMIDA-KU, TOKYO 130-0026,
JAPAN

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

CHINA PATENT AGENT (HONG KONG) LIMITED
22/F, Great Eagle Centre,
23 Harbour Road, Wanchai,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18: 
Handbag frames; purse frames; horseshoes; 
industrial packaging containers of leather; 
clothing for domestic pets; bags; leather 
pouches; umbrellas; walking sticks; canes; 
metal parts of canes and walking sticks; 
handles for canes and walking sticks; 
saddlery; leather and fur, unworked or semi-
worked; vanity cases, not fitted.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-11-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： N/A
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      Date of Priority Claimed:

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305119038

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

KABUSHIKI KAISHA SANMARINO (SANMARINO Co., 
Ltd.)
2-9-5, RYOGOKU,
SUMIDA-KU, TOKYO 130-0026,
JAPAN

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

CHINA PATENT AGENT (HONG KONG) LIMITED
22/F, Great Eagle Centre,
23 Harbour Road, Wanchai,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18: 
Handbag frames; purse frames; horseshoes; 
industrial packaging containers of leather; 
clothing for domestic pets; bags; leather 
pouches; umbrellas; walking sticks; canes; 
metal parts of canes and walking sticks; 
handles for canes and walking sticks; 
saddlery; leather and fur, unworked or semi-
worked; vanity cases, not fitted.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 
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 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-11-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305120612

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

一般商標

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

一人有限公司 ISA TANTEC (ISA TanTec Limited)

澳門

南灣大馬路 619 號

時代商業中心 5 樓 8 號室
[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

環球註冊集團有限公司

香港
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九龍旺角上海街 426 號

萬事昌商業中心 20 樓 2002 室
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 

18

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

類別 18: 

皮革和人造皮革；毛皮；箱子和旅行袋；雨傘和陽傘；手杖；

鞭和馬具。
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-11-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:
不適用

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:
不適用

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:
不適用

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

不適用

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305120649

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 
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[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

一般商標

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

一人有限公司 ISA TANTEC (ISA TanTec Limited)

澳門

南灣大馬路 619 號

時代商業中心 5 樓 8 號室
[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

環球註冊集團有限公司

香港

九龍旺角上海街 426 號

萬事昌商業中心 20 樓 2002 室
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 

18

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

類別 18: 

皮革和人造皮革；毛皮；箱子和旅行袋；雨傘和陽傘；手杖；

鞭和馬具。
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-11-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:
不適用

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:
不適用

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:
不適用

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

不適用

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305120720
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

SHINSEGAE Inc.
63, Sogong-ro, 
Jung-gu, Seoul
REPUBLIC OF KOREA

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

COEQUAL INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY AGENT CO., 
LIMITED
Unit C, 9/F Winning House, 
No.72-74 Wing Lok Street, Sheung Wan
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

18

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18: 
Bags; portable cosmetic cases sold empty; 
clothing for pets; purses; handbags; 
umbrellas; canes ; leather leashes; collars 
for pets; leather; imitation leather; 
briefcases; travelling bags; key cases; school 
satchels; boxes made of leather; sacks of 
leather for packaging; leather trimmings for 
furniture; chin straps of leather; umbrellas 
and parasols.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-11-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

N/A
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Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305123187

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

SUNFORD CO., LTD.
3-16, Kitauzura,
Gifu-shi, Gifu,
JAPAN

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

CHINA PATENT AGENT (HONG KONG) LIMITED
22/F, Great Eagle Centre,
23 Harbour Road, Wanchai,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

14,18,25

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 18:
Bags; handbags; shopping bags; school bags; 
beach bags; travelling bags; valises; 
suitcases; trunks [luggage]; purses; pocket 
wallets; key cases; business card cases; bags 
for sports; vanity cases, not fitted; 
umbrellas; parasols.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

26-11-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A
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[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305123934

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

一般商標

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

香港菠蘿集團有限公司

香港

灣仔軒尼詩道 253-261 號

依時商業大廈 1902 室
[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

中港知識產權有限公司

香港

港灣道 1 號

會展廣場辦公大樓 30 樓 3011 室
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 

18

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

類別 18: 

錢包（錢夾）；旅行箱；包；背包；手提包；傘；女用陽傘；

皮製帽盒；購物袋；旅行包。
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 
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[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

26-11-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:
不適用

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:
不適用

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:
不適用

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

不適用
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類別 Class 19

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304937725

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

L'ANTIC COLONIAL, S.A.
CTRA. NACIONAL 340, KM. 55,500 - 12540 
VILLAREAL,
CASTELLON
SPAIN

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

WENPING & CO
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building,
111 Gloucester Road,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

19,20,35

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 19: 
Materials, not of metal, for building and 
construction; rigid pipes, not of metal, for 
building; asphalt, pitch, tar and bitumen; 
transportable buildings, not of metal; 
monuments, not of metal; tiles, not of metal, 
for building; paving blocks, not of metal; 
ceramic tiles; wood; parquet flooring and 
parquet slabs; parquet floor boards; floating 
floors.
Class 20: 
Furniture, mirrors, picture frames; 
containers, not of metal, for storage or 
transport; unworked or semi-worked bone, horn, 
whalebone or mother-of-pearl; shells; 
meerschaum; yellow amber.
Class 35: 
Commercial retailing and retailing via global 
computer networks of building materials, 
paving blocks and ceramic and vitreous 
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coverings, sanitary appliances and furniture 
of all kinds; advertisement services; sales 
promotion for others; import-export services; 
organization of exhibitions for commercial or 
advertising purposes; business assistance 
relating to franchising; market research and 
opinion polling.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, Trade Mark No. 199711496 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-05-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304939660

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

A

B

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

YES 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Greentins Technology Limited
Flat/ Rm A, 31/F, E-Trade Plaza
24 Lee Chung Street, Chai Wan
HONG KONG
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[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

BKCS INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY LIMITED
OFFICE 02, 13/F., KOON FOOK CENTRE
NO.9 KNUTFORD TERRACE, TST, KLN
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6,19,37

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 19:
building timber; lumber; plywood; manufactured 
timber; wood for making household utensils; 
wood paving; wood veneers; veneer wood; wood 
paneling; parquet floor boards; mouldable 
wood; wooden floor boards; building stone; 
building materials, not of metal; buildings, 
not of metal; buildings, transportable, not of 
metal; building panels, not of metal; bricks; 
tiles, not of metal, for building; tile 
floorings, not of metal; floor tiles, not of 
metal; wall tiles, not of metal; wall 
claddings, not of metal, for building; wall 
linings, not of metal, for building; water-
pipe valves, not of metal or plastic; water-
pipes, not of metal; rigid pipes, not of 
metal, for building; partitions, not of metal; 
roof flashing, not of metal; roof coverings, 
not of metal; roofing tiles, not of metal; 
roofing, not of metal; windows, not of metal; 
doors, not of metal; laths, not of metal; 
parquet flooring; floors, not of metal; 
roofing, not of metal; latticework, not of 
metal; reinforcing materials, not of metal, 
for building; window frames, not of metal; 
door frames, not of metal; paving slabs, not 
of metal; roofing, not of metal, incorporating 
photovoltaic cells; plastic landscape edgings; 
greenhouses, transportable, not of metal; 
greenhouse frames, not of meta; aviaries 
[structures], not of metal; cabanas, not of 
metal; building glass; statues of stone, 
concrete or marble; vertical greening (walls 
incorporating vegetation); green walls (walls 
incorporating vegetation); artificial green 
walls (walls incorporating vegetation); all 
included class 19.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, No. 300371376 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

27-05-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A
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[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305025528

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Kee Safety Limited
Unit 2A, Cradley Business Park,
Overend Road, Cradley Heath, West Midlands, 
B64 7DW
UNITED KINGDOM

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

MARKS & CLERK
Level 9, Cyberport 1
100 Cyberport Road, Pok Fu Lam
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

6,9,19

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 19:
Building and constructional material; non-
metallic rails and rail connectors; non-
metallic temporary structures; non-metallic 
components for railing systems; anchor blocks, 
namely non metal based weights; balustrading; 
non-metallic perimeter protection barriers; 
mainly non-metallic freestanding demarcation 
systems; parts and fittings for the aforesaid.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 
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 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

14-08-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305035004

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

A

B

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

YES 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Hang Lung Properties (Trade Marks) Limited
21/F.,
4 Des Voeux Road Central,
HONG KONG

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

ROBIN BRIDGE & JOHN LIU
6th Floor, Emperor Commercial Centre,
39 Des Voeux Road Central,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16,19,28,35,36,39,41,42,43

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 19:
Building materials (non-metallic); non-
metallic rigid pipes for building; asphalt, 
pitch and bitumen; non-metallic transportable 
buildings; monuments, not of metal; buildings, 
commercial, industrial and residential 
buildings, hotels, car parks, warehouses, 
factories, houses, bungalows, villas, 
apartments, condominiums and flats; all 
included in Class 19.
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[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-08-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305076577

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours blue and red 
as elements of the trade mark.

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

AGC Kabushiki Kaisha (AGC Inc.)
5-1, Marunouchi 1-chome
Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-8405
JAPAN

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

EMILY YIP & CO
1st Floor, Kingsfield Centre
18 Shell Street, Fortress Hill
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

17,19,20,21,37,42
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[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 19:
Ceramic building materials, bricks and 
refractory products; refractory cement; 
insulating refractory bricks; plastic building 
materials; cement and its products; aggregate; 
building glass; synthetic building materials; 
asphalt, and asphalt building or construction 
materials; rubber building or construction 
materials; plastic security windows allowing 
communication; building materials made of 
linoleum for fixing to existing walls or 
floors; plaster for building purposes; lime 
building or construction materials; building 
or construction materials of plaster; road and 
field marking sheets and strips; building 
timber; building stone; paint spraying booths, 
not of metal; moulds for forming cement 
products, not of metal; water-pipe valves, not 
of metal or plastics; road signs, not of 
metal, non-luminous and non-mechanical; 
beacons, not of metal, non-luminous; storage 
tanks, not of metal or plastics; joinery 
fittings, not of metal; non-metal 
transportable greenhouses for household use; 
nonmetallic mineral materials, unworked or 
partly worked; tar and pitch; buildings, not 
of metal.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-10-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 305076702
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Application No.: 

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

BRETON S.P.A.
Via Garibaldi, 27
31030 Castello di Godego (TV)
ITALY

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

WENPING & CO
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building,
111 Gloucester Road,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

7,19

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 19:
Natural and artificial agglomerated stones and 
ceramic materials, in particular blocks, 
slabs, tiles, mosaic tiles, roof shingles and 
other moulded forms for stones and ceramic for 
use in indoor and outdoor floorings, in indoor 
and outdoor wall claddings, for rooftops, for 
building construction and furniture 
construction; Materials of glass and ceramic 
for producing blocks, slabs, tiles, mosaic 
tiles, roof shingles and other moulded forms 
for stones and ceramic for use in indoor and 
outdoor floorings, in indoor and outdoor wall 
claddings, for rooftops, for building 
construction and furniture construction; 
Composite materials, not of metal, made of 
natural stones, compound stones, artificial 
and ceramic materials, reinforced or coated 
with elements comprised of fibres, mats, webs 
or compounded natural layers of said materials 
for use in building construction and furniture 
construction; non-metallic building materials; 
Non-metallic transportable buildings; 
monuments, not of metal; Concrete building 
elements.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 
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[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-10-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

07-10-2019

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

302019000072293

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

ITALY

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305098500

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

A

B

C
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D

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

一般商標

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

是 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

在本系列商標中的商標"A"及商標"D"，申請人聲稱紅色為商標

的一個要素；在商標"C"，申請人聲稱白色為商標的一個要素

。
[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 

Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

陳炳强

中國

廣東省佛山市順德區大良

水悅城邦花園三楝 C 座 2102 室
[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

陳炳强

香港

灣仔

軒尼詩道 349 號 5/F 六樓
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 

1,2,3,19

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

類別 19:

非金屬的建築材料；建築用非金屬硬管；柏油，瀝青；可移動

非金屬建築物；非金屬紀念碑。
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

30-10-2019 
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[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:
不適用

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:
不適用

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:
不適用

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

不適用

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305120207

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

CERAMICHE MARCA CORONA S.P.A.
VIA EMILIA ROMAGNA, 7,
41049 SASSUOLO, MODENA,
ITALY

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

WENPING & CO
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building,
111 Gloucester Road,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

19,20

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 19: 
Building materials (non-metallic); ceramic 
tiles and ceramic slabs for flooring, wall 
coverings, stairs and ceilings; ceramic 
surfaces for countertops of bathrooms and 
kitchens.
Class 20: 
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Work surfaces; ceramic work surfaces for 
kitchens, bathrooms, bars, restaurants, and 
offices; ceramic panels being parts of 
furniture; table tops; countertops for 
bathroom furniture; benches; chairs; lawn 
furniture.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-11-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A
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類別 Class 20

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304203657AA

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Hypnos Limited
Longwick Road, Princes Risborough,
Buckinghamshire, HP27 9RS,
UNITED KINGDOM

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

ROBIN BRIDGE & JOHN LIU
6th Floor, Emperor Commercial Centre,
39 Des Voeux Road Central,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

20

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 20: 
Furniture; beds, bedsteads, bed-bases, 
headboards for beds, divan beds, adjustable 
beds, parts and fittings for beds, including 
bed frames, bed legs and bed castors; 
mattresses; pocket spring mattresses; sofa 
beds; chairs

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-07-2017 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

N/A
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Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304781818AB

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

YETI Coolers, LLC
7601 Southwest Pkwy
Austin, Texas 78735,
UNITED STATES

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

Wisely & Mansion Intellectual Property (Hong 
Kong) Limited
Unit 12, 21/F., Wayson Commercial Building,
No. 28, Connaught Road West, Sheung Wan,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

11,20,21

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 20:
Drain plugs, not of metal; drain stops, not of 
metal.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-12-2018 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)： N/A
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      Priority Claim Details:

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304854411

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

BONTON
15 rue Saint-Benoit
75006 Paris,
FRANCE

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

NTD PATENT & TRADE MARK AGENCY LIMITED
Units 1805-6, 18/F., Greenfield Tower, 
Concordia Plaza,
No. 1 Science Museum Road, Tsimshatsui East, 
Kowloon,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

20,28

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 20: 
Furniture; Racks [furniture]; Clothes hangers; 
Packaging containers of plastic; Picture 
frames; Mirrors [looking glasses]; Plaited 
straw, except matting; Statuettes of wood, 
wax, plaster or plastic; Display boards; 
Decorations of plastic for foodstuffs; 
Furniture fittings, not of metal; Anti-roll 
cushions for babies.
Class 28: 
Games; Toys; Building blocks [toys]; Dolls; 
Chess; Playing balls; Physical exercises 
(Machines for —); Swimming pools [play 
articles]; Swimming ring; Ornaments for 
Christmas trees, except illumination articles 
and confectionery.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 
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[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-03-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304854439

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

BONTON
15 rue Saint-Benoit
75006 Paris,
FRANCE

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

NTD PATENT & TRADE MARK AGENCY LIMITED
Units 1805-6, 18/F., Greenfield Tower, 
Concordia Plaza,
No. 1 Science Museum Road, Tsimshatsui East, 
Kowloon,
HONG KONG
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[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

20,28

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 20: 
Furniture; Racks [furniture]; Clothes hangers; 
Packaging containers of plastic; Picture 
frames; Mirrors [looking glasses]; Plaited 
straw, except matting; Statuettes of wood, 
wax, plaster or plastic; Display boards; 
Decorations of plastic for foodstuffs; 
Furniture fittings, not of metal; Anti-roll 
cushions for babies.
Class 28: 
Games; Toys; Building blocks [toys]; Dolls; 
Chess; Playing balls; Physical exercises 
(Machines for —); Swimming pools [play 
articles]; Swimming ring; Ornaments for 
Christmas trees, except illumination articles 
and confectionery.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

12-03-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304937725
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[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

L'ANTIC COLONIAL, S.A.
CTRA. NACIONAL 340, KM. 55,500 - 12540 
VILLAREAL,
CASTELLON
SPAIN

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

WENPING & CO
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building,
111 Gloucester Road,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

19,20,35

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 20:
Furniture, mirrors, picture frames; 
containers, not of metal, for storage or 
transport; unworked or semi-worked bone, horn, 
whalebone or mother-of-pearl; shells; 
meerschaum; yellow amber.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

By consent, Trade Mark No. 199711496 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

24-05-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

N/A
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Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304949010

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

A-COLD-WALL* Limited
The Retreat, 406 Roding Lane South, WOODFORD 
GREEN,
Essex, IG8 8EY,
UNITED KINGDOM

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

CHAN, TANG & KWOK
Rooms 2503-04, 25/F., Shanghai Industrial 
Investment Building,
48-62 Hennessy Road, Wanchai,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

3,9,14,16,18,20,25,35,42

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 20:
Furniture and furnishings; bed frames of 
metal; bedroom furniture; beds; mattresses; 
accent pillows; cushions [furniture]; art 
(works of-) of wood, wax, plaster or plastic; 
Figurines, statues, sculptures and busts of 
wax, plaster, plastics, wood; mobiles 
[decoration]; party ornaments of plastic; 
picture frames; mirrors; cushions; advertising 
display boards of plastic; fans for personal 
use, non-electric; jewellery organiser 
displays; key racks [furniture]; key cabinets 
[furniture]; window and venetian blinds; 
curtain fittings; decorative action figures of 
wax, wood or plastic; advertisement boards; 
displays, stands and signage, non-metallic; 
make-up mirrors for purses; mannequins and 
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tailors’ dummies; point of sale displays 
[furniture].

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

05-06-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

05-12-2018

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

UK00003358757

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

UNITED KINGDOM

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

304989151

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

一般商標

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 
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[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

不適用

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

浙江嘉立德運動科技有限公司

中國

浙江省金華市金磐開發新區

花台路 1288 號
[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

港澳國際知識產權股份有限公司

香港

上環蘇杭街 49-51 號

建安商業大廈 7 樓全層
[511] 類別編號： 

Class(es) No(s).: 

20,22

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

類別 20: 

非金屬臺階（梯子）；木、蠟、石膏或塑料藝術品；傢俱；沙

發；椅子（座椅）；床；支架（傢俱）；傢俱非金屬部件；塑

料水管閥。

類別 22: 

吊床；遮陽布；網；繩索；填料；防水帆布；塗塑布；纖維紡

織原料；包裝用紡織品袋（包）；帳篷。
[526] 卸棄： 

Disclaimer: 
不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

11-07-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:
不適用

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:
不適用

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:
不適用

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

不適用

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305013431



 
                     

Class 16-20 157/163

 公報編號 Journal No.: 2019/152 公布日期 Publication Date:13-12-2019

分項名稱 Section Name: 接納註冊 (全文本) Acceptance for Registration (Full Version)

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

一般商標

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

否 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

申請人聲稱藍色為商標的一個要素。

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

TANG KING LING
1/F, CMA Building
64 Connaught Road Central
Hong Kong

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

Goldenrich Resources Trading Limited
1/F, CMA Building 64 Connaught Road Central
Hong Kong

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

20

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

類別 20: 

枕頭，床墊，背墊，枕墊

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

不適用 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

不適用 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

不適用 

 其他： 
Others 

不適用 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

02-08-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:
不適用

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:
不適用

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:
不適用

[330] 優先權申請的 不適用
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      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305032980

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

A

B

C

D

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

YES 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Lunapoint Investments Limited
Unit 3 Premier Park, Road One, Winsford 
Industrial Estate
Winsford, Cheshire CW7 3PH
UNITED KINGDOM

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

LETTERS & THOO LIMITED
Suite 1008, Prosperity Millennia Plaza,
663 King's Road, Quarry Bay
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

16,20,35,40,41

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 20:
Picture and photography frames; display cases; 
display boards; display stands; mouldings for 
picture frames; works of art of wood, wax, 
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plaster or plastic; all parts, fittings and 
accessories of all the aforementioned goods.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

21-08-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

25-04-2019

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

3394667

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

UNITED KINGDOM

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305063490

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 
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[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

Cleanup Kabushiki Kaisha (Cleanup Corporation)
22-22, Nishi-nippori 6-chome,
Arakawa-ku, Tokyo 116-8587
JAPAN

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

HONG KONG VICTORY INTELLECTUAL PROPERTY AGENT 
CO., LIMITED
RM 703,7/F PROSPER COMM BLDG,
9 YIN CHONG ST, MONGKOK, KLN,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

11,20

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 20:
furniture chests; bathroom vanities; hanging 
cupboards; cupboards; furniture; hanging 
cupboards with electric shelf lift.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

20-09-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 

[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305076577

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary
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 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

The applicant claims the colours blue and red 
as elements of the trade mark.

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

AGC Kabushiki Kaisha (AGC Inc.)
5-1, Marunouchi 1-chome
Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-8405
JAPAN

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

EMILY YIP & CO
1st Floor, Kingsfield Centre
18 Shell Street, Fortress Hill
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

17,19,20,21,37,42

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 20:
Mirrors being items of furniture; valves of 
plastics, not including machine elements; 
furniture; storage tanks, not of metal or 
masonry; metal-substitute plastic fasteners; 
nails, wedges, nuts, screws, tacks, bolts, 
rivets and casters, not of metal; washers, not 
of metal, not of rubber or vulcanized fiber; 
cushions [furniture]; Japanese floor cushions 
[Zabuton]; pillows; mattresses; indoor window 
blinds [shade] [furniture]; loading pallets, 
not of metal; containers for transport, not of 
metal; blinds of reed, rattan or bamboo 
[Sudare]; bead curtains for decoration; 
oriental single panel standing partition 
[Tsuitate]; oriental folding partition screens 
[Byoubu]; benches; upright signboards of wood 
or plastics.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

08-10-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期：

      Date of Priority Claimed:

N/A

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A
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[210] 商標申請編號： 
Application No.: 

305120207

[540] 商標： 
Mark: 

[550] 商標種類： 
Mark Type: 

Ordinary

 一系列商標： 
Series Mark: 

NO 

[571] 商標描述： 
Mark Description: 

N/A

[730] 註冊申請人的姓名／名稱、地址： 
Applicant(s)' 
Name,Address:

CERAMICHE MARCA CORONA S.P.A.
VIA EMILIA ROMAGNA, 7,
41049 SASSUOLO, MODENA,
ITALY

[740/ 註冊申請人的送達地址： 
750]  Applicant's Address for        

Service:

WENPING & CO
1701 Tung Wai Commercial Building,
111 Gloucester Road,
HONG KONG

[511] 類別編號： 
Class(es) No(s).: 

19,20

[511] 貨品／服務說明： 

Specification: 

Class 20:
Work surfaces; ceramic work surfaces for 
kitchens, bathrooms, bars, restaurants, and 
offices; ceramic panels being parts of 
furniture; table tops; countertops for 
bathroom furniture; benches; chairs; lawn 
furniture.

[526] 卸棄： 
Disclaimer: 

N/A 

[529] 限制： 
Limitation: 

N/A 

[527] 條件： 
Condition: 

N/A 

 其他： 
Others 

N/A 

[220] 提交日期： 
Date of Filing: 

22-11-2019 

[320] 聲稱具有優先權的日期： N/A
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      Date of Priority Claimed:

[310] 優先權申請編號：

      Priority Application Number:

N/A

[340] 聲稱具有優先權 (部分)：

      Priority Claim Details:

N/A

[330] 優先權申請的

      國家、地區、地方：

Country, territory, area of  
Priority Applications:

N/A

  

 

 


